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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處 
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region 

 
接納註冊 (全文本) 

 
商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條
例》第 43 條及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 
 
根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告
公布日期起計的三個月內，採用 表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4
日，則該三個月的最後一日爲 2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第
16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 
 
有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申
請，請到 http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。 
 

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration under section 42 of 
the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the 
Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any person who 
wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-month period beginning on 
the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on Form T6. (For example, if the publication 
date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall 
include a statement of the grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The 
opponent shall, at the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the 
applicant of the application in question.  
 
For  applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 13 of the 
Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559), please 
view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=e&agree=0. 
 

類別 Class 6 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
301652085AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 金環宇國際集團有限公司 
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姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港 旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景中心 10 樓 1007 室 MSC3485 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港註冊稅計專業有限公司 
香港 旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景中心 10 樓 1007 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 11, 19, 35, 36, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 6: 
普通金屬及其合金，金屬建築材料，可移動金屬建築物，鐵軌用金屬材料，
非電氣用纜索和金屬線，小五金具，金屬管，保險箱，不屬別類的普通金屬
製品，礦砂；全部屬於第六類。 
類別 9: 
電綫識別色層，電話綫，電綫圈架，電源材料(電綫電纜)，絕緣銅綫，電報
綫，開關，插座；全部屬於第九類。 
類別 11: 
照明，加溫，蒸汽，烹調，冷藏，乾燥，通風，風扇，供水以及衛生設備裝
置；全部屬於第十一類。 
類別 19: 
非金屬的建築材料，建築用非金屬剛性管，瀝青，柏油，可移動非金屬建築
物；非金屬碑；全部屬於第十九類。 
類別 35: 
廣告；實業經營；實業管理；辦公事務；全部屬於第三十五類。 
類別 36: 
保險；；金融；貨幣事務；不動產業務；全部屬於第三十六類。 
類別 37: 
房屋建築；修理；安裝服務；全部屬於第三十七類。 
類別 42: 
科學及技術服務和與之其相關的研究與設計服務；工業分析與研究，計算機
硬件與軟件的設計與開發；全部屬於第四十二類。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2010 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302013362 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NISSAN JIDOSHA KABUSHIKI KAISHA (also trading as Nissan Motor Co., 
Ltd.) 
No. 2 Takaracho, Kanagawa-ku, Yokohama-shi, Kanagawa-ken, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 8, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26, 27, 28, 30, 33, 34 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Common metals and their alloys; ironmongery, small items of metal 
hardware; goods of common metal not included in other classes; 
bottle caps made of metal; bottle caps made of precious metal; 
identity plates of metal; key rings (trinkets or fobs) of non-
precious metal; statues and figurines (statuettes) of automobiles 
made of common metal; tool boxes of metal (empty). 
Class 8: 
Hand tools and implements (hand-operated); cutlery; manicure sets; 
pedicure sets; blades [hand tools]; cuticle nippers; cuticle 
tweezers; cutters; cutting tools [hand tools]; edge tools [hand 
tools]; files [tools]; fingernail polishers, electric or non-
electric; hammers [hand tools]; hand drills [hand tools]; nail 
buffers and clippers, electric or non-electric; nail files and 
nippers; nutcrackers; scissors; screwdrivers; shaving cases; silver 
plate [knives, forks and spoons]; spanners [hand tools]; tableware 
[knives, forks and spoons]; wrenches [hand tools]. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or 
coated therewith, not included in other classes; horological and 
chronometric instruments; collectible coins; cufflinks; watches and 
clocks; key rings (trinkets or fobs) of precious metals; lapel pins 
(jewelry); tie tacks of precious metals. 
Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these materials, not included 
in other classes; printed matter; photographs; stationery; passport 
holders; book covers; card cases and holders [metal]; business card 
cases made of cardboard; business card holders [non-precious 
metal]; calendars; coasters of paper; desktop business card 
holders; diaries; gift bags; graphic art reproductions; lunch bags; 
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memo holders; money clips; notepads; pads of paper; paper weights; 
pencil and pen holders; pencil cups; pencils; pens; photo albums 
(also referred to as memory books); posters; printed lottery 
tickets (other than toys); stickers; stickers and decalcomanias; 
writing pads; notepad/meeting folders; notebooks; notepad holders; 
zippered folders; straps for holding keys. 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; trunks and traveling 
bags; parasols and walking sticks; bags for computers made of 
leather (not adapted); backpacks; briefcases; card cases and 
holders; coin purses, not made of precious metal; folders, made of 
leather; leather key rings and cases; money clips (leather); name 
tags of leather; luggage tags; notebook holders, made of leather; 
notepad holders, made of leather; tote bags; umbrellas; wallets; 
zippered folders (leather); industrial packaging containers of 
leather; vanity cases (not fitted). 
Class 20: 
Furniture, mirrors, picture frames; goods (not included in other 
classes) of wood, cork, reed, cane, wicker, horn, bone, ivory, 
whalebone, shell, amber, mother-of-pearl, meerschaum and 
substitutes for all these materials, or of plastics; bottle caps, 
not of metal; bottle stoppers, non-metallic; chairs; fans for 
personal use, non-electric; picture frames; statues and figurines 
(statuettes) of automobiles made of resin; cushions (furniture); 
mattresses; tool boxes (not of metal). 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; glassware, porcelain 
and earthenware not included in other classes; bone China Mugs; 
camping grills; coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; 
cooler bags; decorative trays made of crystal; glassware for 
household purposes; insulated beverage containers; Japanese sticks; 
plastic bottle holders (containers); picnic baskets (Fitted -), 
including dishes; pitchers; portable coolers; reusable stainless 
steel water bottles; statues and figurines (statuettes) of 
automobiles made of glass; toilet bags, fitted; travel mugs; 
tumblers (drinking vessels) made of glass; tumblers, made of non-
precious metal; vases. 
Class 24: 
Textiles and textile goods, not included in other classes; bed and 
table covers; coasters (table linen); golf towels; throw blankets; 
towels; banners; flags, not of paper; furniture coverings of 
textile; handkerchiefs of textile; woven fabrics (other than 
''edging ribbons for tatami mats''). 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; belts [clothing]; caps; cashmere 
scarves; driver's gloves; racing car replica clothing, namely 
driver's gloves; race overalls; racing car replica clothing, namely 
race overalls; gloves; golf shirts; hats; jackets; knitted 
clothing; ladies' blouses; leather jackets; neckties; parkas; 
protective work clothing (other than for protection against 
accident or injury); scarves, mufflers; shirts; shoes; softshell 
jackets; sun visors (headwear); sweaters; sweatshirts. 
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Class 26: 
Lace and embroidery, ribbons and braid; buttons, hooks and eyes, 
pins and needles; ornamental novelty badges (buttons); brooches 
[clothing accessories]; buckles [clothing accessories]; buckles 
(shoe -); lanyards for holding keys, sunglasses, portable 
electronics, small bottles, badges. 
Class 27: 
Carpets, rugs, mats and matting, linoleum and other materials for 
covering existing floors; wall hangings (non-textile); carpeted 
trunk mats for automobiles; floor mats for automobiles; floor 
coverings. 
Class 28: 
Games and playthings; gymnastic and sporting articles not included 
in other classes; display cabinets (playthings); display cabinets 
for racing car part replicas (playthings); driver's gloves; racing 
car driver's gloves replica; gear ratio display items (playthings); 
racing car parts replica, namely gear ratio display items 
(playthings); mini helmets (playthings); racing car parts replica, 
namely mini helmets (playthings); mini nosecone (playthings); 
racing car parts replica, namely mini nosecone (playthings); mini 
steering wheels (playthings); racing car parts replica, namely mini 
steering wheels (playthings); steering wheels (playthings); racing 
car parts replica, namely steering wheels (playthings); golf balls; 
golf tees; light and sound toys; miniature die cast vehicles; mini-
cars (toys); model craft kits of toy figures; plush toys; replica 
models of vehicles; ride-on toy vehicles; skis; stuffed toys; toys 
and playthings in the form of replica helmets; diamond games, chess 
games, checkers (checker set), playing cards; game machines and 
apparatus, billiard equipment. 
Class 30: 
Confectionery; chocolate; mint for confectionery; tea; beverages 
(chocolate-based -); beverages (coffee-based -); beverages (tea-
based -); biscuits; candy for food; coffee; coffee (unroasted -); 
cookies. 
Class 33: 
Alcoholic beverages (except beers); alcoholic beverages containing 
fruit; beverages (distilled -); brandy; cocktails; spirits 
[beverages]; vodka; whisky; wine. 
Class 34: 
Smokers' articles; ashtrays for smokers; lighters for smokers; 
cigar cases; cigarette cases. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-08-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302019384 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Delaware Capital Formation, Inc. 
501 Silverside Road, Suite 5 WILMINGTON, DE 19809 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5TH FLOOR, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 12, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Common metals and their alloys; metal building materials; 
transportable buildings of metal; materials of metal for railway 
tracks; non-electric cables and wires of common metal; ironmongery, 
small items of metal hardware; pipes and tubes of metal; safes; 
goods of common metal not included in other classes; ores; metal 
pipe coupling assemblies; metal ventilating ducts; metal refuse 
bins; manually operated metal valves for tank cars, trucks, barges 
and stationary and intermodal tanks, namely, manually operated 
valves for mobile and stationary storage, internal valves, 
sequential and conventional vapor valves; metal pipe swivel joints; 
metal containers for the storage and transportation of goods; 
metallic closures for containers; metal fasteners, namely, clip 
closures for use in closing food and sausage casings, and closing 
and vacuum-sealing packaging for meat, poultry and other food 
products; metal mixing kettles being metal containers; metal tanks 
for processing food service; food packaging systems namely aluminum 
clips; metal machine housings; metal seals and seal assemblies; 
metal alloy tapes for use in transmission of motors in master-slave 
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manipulators; metallic alignment joints and metal couplings for use 
with pneumatic applications on aircraft (not parts of machines); 
ventilation ducts; aluminum wire for use in fencing; aluminum wire 
for food processing; metallic hose end attachments and metallic 
hoses, foam wands and water spray guns being metallic hose 
attachments for proportioning and dispensing, in the fields of 
janitorial, institutional, food service, commercial cleaning, 
industrial and automotive care; high strength structural fasteners 
for use in the aerospace industry, namely, bolts, fuse pins, and 
hinge pins; utility distribution units being stainless steel 
channels for housing cables and pipes for supplying and controlling 
the supply of gas, electricity, water, steam, air or refrigerant to 
utilization outlets. 
Class 7: 
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; air, gas and vapor compressors; lifting, 
elevating, lowering, positioning and leveling apparatus and power 
equipment and parts and accessories thereof; machines for 
automatically placing and/or connecting semiconductor devices; 
hydraulic trash can dumpers; food and beverage can manufacturing 
equipment; positioning booms, water cooler circulators (parts of 
machines), cable splicers, equipment carts adapted for use with 
machines; pumps; fluid motors; gear reducers; bypass valves; 
valves; piston rings, seals and seal assemblies (parts of 
machines); remote control manipulators; automotive repair machines, 
body, frame and wheel aligners; mechanical measuring devices for 
identifying and analysing structural damage to vehicles; generators 
and gears to be used in industries including air conditioning, 
refrigeration, gas pipeline, oil refining, power generation; fuel 
injection valves; machines for applying solder and related 
electronic materials in connection with production of printed 
circuit boards and other electronic substrates, stencil printing 
machines and screen printers, machines for use in production of 
electronic thick film hybrid circuits and solar cells; stands and 
supports being parts of machines for use with printed circuit 
boards, printing machines; power tools; robotic drills; clamps; 
coolant safety monitor systems for use with welding machines; 
robot-controlled gripping devices; refrigeration compressor valves; 
cylinders; manual, pneumatic, hydraulic and electronic tensioning 
devices and gripping tools; machine housings; toggle clamps; 
mechanical tools; welding machines; electric food blenders for 
commercial use; tanks for processing food service, industrial and 
chemical materials (parts of machines); mixing kettles; fluid 
filters for food service materials; refuse compacting and crushing 
machines and handling apparatus; hydraulic pump units; 
mechanically-operated beverage bottle washers; water pumps; refuse 
handling equipment; chemical handling equipment and cleaning 
systems; high pressure fluid spraying and cleaning machines; fluid 
handling equipment; printing presses; conveyors for moving articles 
past an inkjet; internal combustion engine parts; pistons; water 
transfer stations; well pumping equipment; battery-powered wire 
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wrapping tools and parts; underground secondary containment 
apparatus; valves and fluid fueling components; loading arms; fuel 
pump incorporating metering apparatus; vehicle washing, waxing and 
drying and polishing machines; machine couple and transmission 
components; pumps; electric motors; gears for machines; machine 
parts used in industrial robots; machinery for processing 
industrial fluid streams and industrial equipment and parts and 
fittings therefor for liquid/solid separation; electric oil power 
packs for use in operation of automotive lifts; ball bearings and 
journal bearings; concrete finishing machines; concrete mixers and 
spreaders; concrete pumps; equipment for use in manufacture of 
corrugated goods and packaging materials; machines for making 
signs; ultrasonic degreasing and cleaning machines, plastic 
polishing and refurbishing machines; automotive parts, piston kits, 
connecting rod kits, bearings, engine valves; gasket sets; 
packaging machines; machines for applying closure fasteners for 
meat and other products containing enclosures; radiators for motors 
and engines; winches; gear systems and parts thereof; machines for 
automated printing on and handling of containers; soldering 
machines for use in the manufacture of printed circuits; machines 
for solvent cleaning of printed circuit boards; air filters; 
mufflers; air control valves; drain pump adaptors; air distribution 
system for diaphragm pumps; fluid film bearings; pneumatic and 
electric motor driven torque tools; ink jet printing machines; 
underground secondary containment systems; power tools and machines 
for levelling concrete; automatic condensation valves; elevators, 
control mechanisms for elevators; elevators and control mechanism 
for use therewith; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; 
lifting, elevating, lowering, positioning and leveling apparatus 
and power equipment, namely hydraulic lifts for automobiles, trucks 
and buses, hoists and load arms; hoists; semiconductor 
manufacturing machines and parts thereof; food and beverage can 
manufacturing equipment, namely, presses and tooling for 
manufacturing cans and components thereof; pumps, namely, air-
operated double diaphragm pumps, liquefied gas pumps, positive 
displacement pumps, rotary vane pumps, vacuum pumps, vapor recovery 
pumps, hose pumps and eccentric piston pumps; gear reducers for 
machines; bypass valves, namely, by-pass valves for positive 
displacement pumps; piston rings; mechanical seals and seal 
assemblies (parts of machines); remote control manipulators, namely 
master-slave manipulators; remotely controlled industrial robot 
arms; electronic thick film hybrid circuit and solar cell 
manufacturing machines; integrated circuit manufacturing machines; 
robot-controlled gripping devices for industrial use; robotic 
loading arms for industrial use; pneumatic, hydraulic and 
electronic tensioning devices and gripping tools, namely torque 
wrenches, hydraulic wrenches and enclosed pneumatic clamps; machine 
parts, namely bearing housings; refuse collection, compaction and 
transport equipment namely truck mounted, trailer mounted refuse 
containers; hoisting units for handling containers and materials; 
industrial trash compacting machines; compactors, bailers, hoists, 
shredders, grinders, granulators, and conveyors; medical waste 
compactors; truck-mounted front loading waste compactors; machines 
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for cleaning surfaces using high pressure fluids; fluid handling 
equipment, namely oil production equipment, namely plunger lifts; 
subsurface equipment for oil industry namely plungers, downhold 
equipment namely springs, valves, tubing stops and collar locks, 
control valves, butterfly valves, and pumps; liquid handling 
equipment, namely sucker rods; automated loading arms for 
industrial use; electric motors for machines; end effectors, 
grippers, rotary actuators, tool changers, collision clutches, all 
for industrial robots; centrifuges for liquid/solid separation; 
machinery for processing industrial fluid streams and industrial 
equipment and parts and fittings therefor for liquid/solid 
separation, filtration and mixing, namely mixers and centrifugal 
pumps; ball bearings and journal bearings, namely journal bearings, 
rod end bearings, self-lubricated bearings, spherical bearings, 
standard bearings, tilting pads, fluid film thrust bearings for use 
in rotating equipment namely steam turbines, gas turbines, 
compressors, marine propulsion systems, motors and generators; 
packaging automation machinery for forming, folding and packaging 
boxes and cartons; ultrasonic degreasing and cleaning machine for 
cleaning mechanical devices using terpene compounds; machines for 
automated printing on and handling of containers, namely dry-offset 
printing machines for the packaging industry, cup printers, pail 
printers, lid printers, and tube printers; bowl mixers; high 
pressure fluid spraying and cleaning machines incorporating 
proportioners for mixing, dispensing and spraying of chemicals and 
cleaning solvents; vehicle service lifts, and parts and accessories 
therefor, namely, high lift wheel dolly, rolling jacks, mobile 
productivity lifts, productivity jacks; belt, chain, roller and 
track conveyors; hydraulic locking actuators for commercial 
applications; aircraft engine hot section and rotating parts; can 
and plastic container making machinery, namely, neckers, trimmers, 
machinery for re-forming cans and bottles, flangers, bottom 
coaters, plastic trimmers, finishers; plastic container trimming 
and burnishing machines; compression and engine components, namely, 
packing cases, fuel injection valves, piston rods, pistons, 
reciprocating compressor valves, rod rings, compression valve 
restraints; capacity controls; hydraulic controls for aircraft; 
automation products, namely, parallel grippers, angular grippers, 
base slides, electric slides, linear thrusters, rotary actuators, 
feed escapements, tool changers, compliance wrists, mounting 
stanchions, sheet metal rippers, swing clamps, power clamps and cam 
driven indexers; meat chopping machines, vacuum packaging machines, 
and parts therefor; packaging machines, namely, machines that apply 
packaging clips and machines that include a clipper in addition to 
providing handling and filling capabilities; engine components, 
namely, piston kits, connecting rods, gasket kits, clutch parts, 
cylinder sleeves, oil sleeves, dust caps, and bearing valves for 
motorcycles, mopeds, scooters, all-terrain vehicles, and personal 
watercraft; machine parts, namely, hydraulic cylinders; fluid 
controls for submarines; printing machines for printing materials 
on workpieces; screen printing machines for printing materials on 
workpieces; ball placement machines for placing balls on 
workpieces; machines for conveying, handling and manipulating parts 
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in the production of electrical and electronic circuits and 
components; wafer bumping machines; printing screens metal and 
synthetic stencils (parts of printing machines); emulsion screens; 
laser-cut stencils (parts of machines); drill-cut stencils (parts 
of machines); electroformed stencils (parts of machines); frames 
for supporting printing screens; printing heads (parts of printing 
machines); screen printing heads; ball transfer heads (parts of 
machines); support tooling for supporting workpieces (parts of 
machines); custom support tooling for supporting workpieces (parts 
of machines); re-configurable support tooling for supporting 
workpieces (parts of machines); screen mounting apparatus for 
mounting printing screens in frames; and parts and fittings for the 
aforesaid goods; printing and marking machines for commercial or 
industrial use; industrial machinery, namely, electromechanical 
marking machines; inkjet printing machines for commercial or 
industrial use, machines for printing, marking and coding for 
commercial or industrial use for products and product packaging, 
thermal printing machines; automatic industrial labeling machines 
for applying labels to containers and bottles; machines for 
printing, fitting, affixing and applying labels; machines for 
applying protective and decorative coatings to surfaces; 
programmable thermal transfer coders; printing machines for 
applying radio frequency tag; automatic butterfly valves; 
electronic component assembly production line conveyors; plastic 
polishing and refurbishing machines; electric circuit board 
assembly equipment; vapor recovery equipment; hydraulic aircraft 
components, namely, actuators and control valves; printing 
machines; smart labels applicators; liquid backflow prevention 
valves (parts of machines); sliding vane pumps; peristaltic pumps 
being parts of machines; centrifugal process pumps; refrigeration 
condensing units and refrigeration compressors, namely, open drive 
compressors, screw and scroll compressors, parallel, integral, 
semi-hermetic, and low speed belt driven compressors. 
Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines and 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers; calculating 
machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; vapor recovery monitoring system, 
consisting of monitoring unit and vapour recovery nozzles for 
carbon dioxide recovery; control instruments and apparatus for 
pumps and fluid motors; liquid proportioning and metering 
instruments and apparatus; electronic apparatus for monitoring, 
sensing and measuring liquid levels; liquid handling equipment 
(electrical), namely automatic control valves; automatic valves, 
not being parts of machinery, namely control valves (electrical) 
and solenoid valves for aircrafts and submarines; magnetic 
interferometers for testing the integrity of elongate metal 
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objects; high frequency electronic circuit boards and microwave 
integrated circuits for use in microwave frequency applications; 
modular enclosures for electronic equipment; stencilling ultra 
violet lamps for the production of photostencils; capacitors for 
microwave equipment; ceramic packaging for integrated circuits and 
electronic devices; measuring instruments; flow meters; pressure 
gauges; probes for measuring fluid flow; valves; vacuum gauges; gas 
analysers; welding electrodes; laser printers; laser scanners for 
industrial inspection; lasers for non-medical use; power supplies 
for lasers; laser-powered measuring instruments; laser markers; 
electrostatic discharge devices that ground people and computer 
workstations to reduce or eliminate static electricity, 
electromechanical switches; electrical transformers; inductors; 
parking meters; metal spring probes used to test the conductivity 
of printed circuit boards and other electrical components; 
apparatus and instruments for testing and monitoring electric and 
electronic components, printed circuit board testers, in-circuit 
testers, semiconductor testers; electronic controllers for 
controlling productivity of oil and gas well installations; modular 
computer network systems; electrical, electronic and radio-
controlled switches for crane systems; electrical, electronic and 
radio-controlled switches for signalling, monitoring and metering 
for crane systems, load cells, angle indicators, angle 
transmitters, load indicators, display panels; liquid crystal 
displays; tension meters; rotation indicators; computerized in 
control apparatus for printing presses; x-y scanning densitometers; 
computer hardware and software for monitoring, reporting and 
analysing pressroom operations; temperature responsive control 
devices for controlling the defrosting of refrigerated equipment; 
computer printers, electrical controls for ink jet printers; radio 
frequency and microwave filters; coaxial switches; electronic 
circuit components and electromagnetic structures for selective 
frequency control within the electromagnetic spectrum; electronic 
microwave transmission and receiving equipment; solenoids and 
overmolded coils; liquid level gauges; liquid level controls and 
alarms for tanks, cars, trucks, barges and stationary and 
intermodal tanks; electrical circuit continuity testers for 
checking tank barge overfill in manure and transportation 
industries; capacitors; computer software; electronic controllers 
controlling production of oil and gas well installations; automatic 
control valves and liquid level controllers; automatic industrial 
check valves; apparatus and instruments for designing, 
manufacturing and testing electronic components; semiconductor 
manufacturing equipment; soldering irons; heating tweezers being 
parts of electric soldering device; electrostatic discharge 
devices; electronic power supplies; leak detectors for responding 
to changes in the pressure of fluid to intake leaks in expansion 
joints; electronic scanners for use with magnetic activation device 
to activate a gasoline pump to dispense gasoline and diesel fuel; 
computer software modules for use with PC platforms at petroleum 
fueling sites for controlling electronic devices, namely 
dispensers, island card readers, cash registers, tank monitors, and 
for performing business administration functions, transaction data 
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management, credit and/or debit transfer and processing, fleet and 
retail card transactions; microprocessor system diagnostic 
equipment; electronic products using microprocessors; industrial 
lasers for cutting or welding; high frequency electronic circuit 
boards and microwave integrated circuits for use in microwave 
frequency applications; magnetic interferometers; electronic 
measuring, reference and calibration apparatus and instruments for 
use in sensing and measuring density, flow, pressure, force, 
torque, weight, temperature and inertial parameters; pressure 
sensing apparatus for use in liquid flow lines; electrical 
transformers;  computer software; handheld computer programming 
units; circuit breakers; crystal oscillators; data recovery 
software; electronic equipment for inspection of circuit boards; 
electrically controlled apparatus for thermal processing; ink jet 
printers; computer controllers; electronic deposit boxes for 
overtime parking; glass flow gauges or indicators; liquid 
proportioning and metering instruments and apparatus, namely 
chemical and liquid proportioners in the industrial cleaning fields 
for mixing detergents and chemicals with a water stream in non-
medical, non-dental and non-veterinary applications; liquid 
handling equipment namely automatic control valves; automatic 
valves; ceramic packaging for use in the further manufacture of 
integrated circuits and electronic devices; automatic valves, 
namely, hydraulic, pneumatic and solenoid valves and control valves 
for aircraft and submarines; electromechanical switches; 
computerized color control apparatus for printing presses; computer 
printers; electrical controls for ink jet printers; electronic 
circuit components and electromagnetic structures for selective 
frequency control within the electromagnetic spectrum, namely, 
crystal-controlled oscillator circuits, transducers and 
electromechanical switches, coaxial and waveguide switches and 
telecommunications power signal routing switches; electronic 
microwave transmitters and receivers; computer operating software 
for use with electronic component assembly production lines; 
control and integration software for pressroom automation; gas flow 
gauges; electronic products using microprocessors namely ATMs 
(Automated Teller Machines), semiconductor bare boards testers; 
electronic measuring, reference and calibration apparatus and 
instruments for use in sensing and measuring density, flow, 
pressure, force, torque, weight, temperature and inertial 
parameters namely measuring densitometers and quartz pressure 
transducers to measure pressure and temperature in oil and gas 
exploration and production; pressure sensing apparatus for use in 
liquid flow lines; trash container fullness monitors; computerized 
mechanical measuring devices for identifying and analyzing 
structural damage to vehicles; automatic metered dispensers for 
cleaning chemicals; programmable pump dispensing unit for 
commercial dishwasher and laundry applications; automatic laundry 
and dish detergent dispenser; automatic dispensers for 
proportioning, dispensing and pumping chemicals and cleaning 
solvents; electrical and electronic apparatus for conveying parts 
in the production of electrical and electronic circuits and 
components; electrical and electronic apparatus for handling parts 
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in the production of electrical and electronic circuits and 
components; electrical and electronic apparatus for manipulating 
parts in the production of electrical and electronic circuits and 
components; optical inspection apparatus for industrial use; parts 
and fittings for the aforesaid goods; computer software for use in 
printing, placement, conveying, handling and manipulating machines; 
computer software for editing machine programs for use in printing, 
placement, conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer 
software for off-line editing machine programs for use in printing, 
placement, conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer 
software for use in event monitoring of printing, placement, 
conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer software 
for use in remote event monitoring of printing, placement, 
conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer software 
for use in analysing machine and process information for printing, 
placement, conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer 
software for use in networking printing, placement, conveying, 
handling and manipulating machines; computer software for use in 
enabling communication with printing, placement, conveying, 
handling and manipulating machines; and computer software for use 
in enabling wireless communication with printing, placement, 
conveying, handling and manipulating machines; car wash code entry 
systems; electronic controllers for tunnel car wash; control 
systems, namely, industrial control systems and control systems for 
aircraft and submarines; electrical distribution units; integrated 
electrical distribution systems, integrated power systems, control 
panels, and industrial enclosures therefor; marking and coding 
apparatus; thermal transfer printers; laser printers; label 
printers; systems for printing, fitting and applying labels, smart 
label readers and encoders; electronic label encoders; reading and 
encoding apparatus for radio frequency identification markers, and 
applicators therefor; printers; printers for applying protective 
and decorative coatings to surfaces; controls for printing, marking 
and coding machines; computer programs for use in configuring and 
operating printing systems; computer programs for use in marking 
and coding products and product packaging; computer programs for 
use in operating marking and coding machines; software for use with 
printers; radio frequency filters for electronic and communication 
systems; filter control devices; and integrated equipment for 
reducing co-site radio frequency interference comprised of tunable 
filter modules, low-noise amplifiers and controls therefor; 
reciprocating gas compressors (electrochemical) ; bar code label 
printers; printer accessories, namely, thermal printheads; hand-
held thermal and impact (dot-matrix) printers; printers; barcode 
scanners and readers; trimmer capacitors; active cable assemblies; 
fuel dispensing pumps; computer controller;  capacity monitoring 
and diagnostic systems; radio frequency tag readers and encoders; 
smart labels containing identification information or information 
sensors. 
Class 11: 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes; refrigerated beverage dispensing units; refrigerated 
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display cases; electrically powered cooking systems, namely 
convection steamers, combination ovens, connectionless steamers, 
steam jacketed kettles, electric and gas heated tilted braising 
pans; installations and apparatus for cooling and chilling, namely 
refrigerators, freezers, self contained cooling equipment stands 
comprised of refrigerators, freezers, electric stovetops and 
electric grills; electric food warmers in the nature of hot food 
tables; self contained ice cream cabinets; electric food warming 
units for institutional food service in the nature of mobile 
cafeteria serving and storage stations; refrigerators and parts 
thereof; walk-in refrigerators; reach-in refrigerators; wall type 
refrigerators; florist refrigerators; cold storage doors; 
defrosters for refrigerators, coolers, freezers and refrigerated 
display cases; refrigerated display racks; refrigerated tables, 
counters and shelving parts and accessories thereof; water filters, 
namely mechanically cleaned filters, backwash filters, reverse 
osmosis filters, and disposable media filters, all for reprocessing 
of waste water; pressure liquid filter systems comprising filters, 
filter casings, valves, controls, pressure sensing apparatus, 
liquid flow valves, bag filter systems for filtering liquids for 
use in the mining, hydrometallurgy, chemical, petroleum, 
manufacturing, environmental, paper and pulp, pharmaceutical, food 
and beverage industries; portable blowers; kitchen ventilation 
systems comprised of exhaust hoods and air volume controllers; heat 
exchangers for industrial use; electric immersion heaters for 
heating food and beverages; electric immersion coolers for cooling 
food and beverages; refrigerated counter tops; refrigeration 
cooling units; refrigeration store display units; fluid filters, 
mechanically cleaned filters, backwash filters, vacuum filters, 
disposable media filters for food service materials namely supply 
water, wash water, batter, sugars and coatings for food; cooking 
equipment, namely, gas, electric or steam heated jacketed kettles, 
with or without sanitary-type agitators for mixing kettles; tilting 
braising pans or tilting skillets and steamers; cook-chill systems 
comprising cooking, filling, chilling, refrigeration and control 
units; water filtration systems; cooking equipment, namely, a 
combination steamer and oven; furnace boilers; hot food tables; 
refrigeration systems, namely, refrigerators; freezers; combination 
refrigerator-freezers; food and beverage chilling equipment, 
temperature controlled thaw boxes; ice dispensing equipment, 
refrigerated beverage dispensers; mobile serving units for keeping 
food warm; heated or refrigerated display cases; kitchen 
ventilation systems and hoods; refrigerated display cases and 
refrigerators, namely, walk-in refrigerators, reach-in 
refrigerators, wall type refrigerators, cold storage doors, 
refrigerated store fixtures; ventilation systems; mechanically-
operated beverage bottle pasteurisers; illumination equipment, 
machine vision illumination devices for use on automated electronic 
assembly equipment. 
Class 12: 
Vehicles; apparatus for locomotion by land, air or water; cargo 
trailers; trucks and structural parts thereof; refuse collection 
trucks; garbage hauling trailers; refuse containers adapted for 
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trailers; truck and trailer mounted tanks (adapted). 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; design 
and development of computer hardware and software; development of 
processes and products for engineering plastics and electromagnetic 
applications; technical consultation, research and analysis in the 
field of valve dynamics of reciprocating industrial gas compressor 
valves and components; design of hydraulic and pneumatic 
components; technical assistance services, namely, diagnosis and 
troubleshooting in the event of problems with printing, coding, 
marking and labeling machines for commercial or industrial use, 
machines for printing, fitting, affixing and applying labels and 
applying protective and decorative coatings to surfaces, smart 
label applicators, readers and encoders, and reading and encoding 
machines for radio frequency identification markers; engineering 
design and development services for co-site radio frequency 
mitigation equipment. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-08-2011 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

11-03-2011 85264135 (for Class 6) UNITED STATES 
11-03-2011 85264162 (for Class 7) UNITED STATES 
11-03-2011 85264183 (for Class 9) UNITED STATES 
11-03-2011 85264205 (for Class 11) UNITED STATES 
01-04-2011 85283484 (for Class 42) UNITED STATES 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302036358 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHINACHEM GROUP CORPORATION LIMITED 
35-38/F, Tower Two, Nina Tower, No. 8 Yeung Uk Road, Tsuen Wan, New 
Territories, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Bird & Bird 
33/F, Three Pacific Place 1 Queen's Road East HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 16, 19, 25, 35, 36, 37, 38, 39, 41, 42, 43, 44, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Buildings of metal; transportable constructions of metal; 
transportable buildings of metal, as movable pavilions and 
exhibition stands; statues of common metal; figurines/statuettes of 
common metal; bronzes (works of art); busts of common metal; signs 
and signboards of metal, advertisement columns of metal; common 
metals and their alloys; metal building materials; transportable 
buildings of metal; materials of metal for railway tracks; non-
electric cables and wires of common metal; ironmongery, small items 
of metal hardware; pipes and tubes of metal; safes; goods of common 
metal not included in other classes; ores; all included in Class 6. 
Class 16: 
Stationery; printed matter; printed publications; pamphlets; 
handbooks (manuals); newsletters; bags of paper or plastics, for 
packaging; wrapping paper; writing instruments; writing materials; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; display banners of 
paper or cardboard; cardboard cards; display cards; greeting cards; 
photographs, posters, graphic prints and graphic reproductions; 
calendars; table mats of paper; coasters of paper; paper napkins; 
name cards, place cards; holders for cards, cards stands; boxes of 
cardboard or paper; plans; architects' models; gift cards; gift 
token cards; printed plastic cards (other than magnetic or 
encoded); notice cards; paper, cardboard and goods made from these 
materials, not included in other classes; bookbinding material; 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; 
paint brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except 
furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic materials for packaging (not included in other classes); 
printers' type; printing blocks; all included in Class 16. 
Class 19: 
Building materials (non-metallic); non-metallic rigid pipes for 
building; asphalt, pitch and bitumen; non-metallic transportable 
buildings; monuments, not of metal; buildings, not of metal; 
advertisement columns and structures, not of metal; non-luminous 
and non-mechanical signs, not of metal; partitions, not of metal; 
works of art of stone, concrete or marble; all included in Class 
19. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear and headgear. 
Class 35: 
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Hotel business management; organization of business, commercial and 
trade exhibitions, trade shows and/or competitions; organisation of 
exhibitions for advertising purposes; promotional event planning 
services; office machines and equipment rental; public relations; 
dissemination of advertising matter; promotional, marketing and 
publicity services; advertising; business management; business 
administration; office functions; rental of advertising space; 
sales promotion for others; writing and publication of publicity 
texts; shopping mall services; supermarket and department store 
retailing services; demonstration of goods; presentation of goods 
on communication media for retail purposes; the bringing together, 
for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods (excluding the 
transport thereof), enabling customers to conveniently view and 
purchase such goods in a retail store, shopping mall, or from an 
Internet website or by means of telecommunications; business 
development services; business management assistance; business 
project management; business evaluation, appraisals and 
assessments; business consultancy; business, trade (business), 
commercial, industrial and infrastructure development (business) 
inquiries, investigations, surveys and research; business 
assistance and operation of business relating to trade, commerce, 
industry and infrastructure development; price and cost evaluation 
and analysis; compilation of business information and data relating 
to business, trade, commercial, industrial and infrastructure 
development; personnel management consultancy; market research and 
analysis; market studies; market surveys; market forecasting; 
planning and development of marketing strategies; business 
management consultation for businesses in the fields of the global 
computer information network, computer media and information 
technology; business advisory and consultancy services relating to 
telecommunications, information technology and media; provision of 
business advice relating to e-commerce; business assistance in 
relation to the facilitation of commercial transactions over the 
Internet; rental of vending machines; professional business 
consultation relating to the operation of businesses; operation of 
sales and/or promotional incentive schemes; supervision and 
management of sales and/or promotional incentive schemes; 
supervision, organisation and management of customer loyalty and 
reward schemes; car park management services; all included in Class 
35. 
Class 36: 
Renting of apartments, including renting of serviced apartments; 
apartment house management; real estate services; real estate 
agency; real estate management; real property management; real 
estate brokerage services; renting and leasing of real estate; 
leasing of office space; rental of office space; real estate 
information; real estate advisory and consultancy services; real 
estate appraisals, reports, analysis and valuations; rent 
collection; real estate affairs; financial sponsoring of 
exhibitions and events for cultural and educational purposes; 
charitable fund raising; issue of tokens of value; issuing of 
shopping vouchers and gift certificates; redemption of shopping 
vouchers and gift certificates; providing discount card services 
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and other rebate services as part of a customer loyalty program; 
investment in the fields of real estate, industrial property, 
commercial retail property, residential property and infrastructure 
development projects and infrastructure related business and 
development projects relating thereto; investment management in the 
field of real estate, industrial, commercial retail, residential 
and infrastructure development projects; property management; real 
property investment management; property portfolio management; 
financing of property development; insurance; financial affairs; 
monetary affairs; investment; industrial investment; investment in 
infrastructure; financial research; financial advisory and 
consultancy services; financial studies, appraisals, reports, 
analysis and valuations; financial planning and management; 
financial administration; financing of loans services; financial 
sponsorship; fiscal assessments and evaluations; issuance of debit 
cards and credit cards; providing credit card, debit card, charge 
card and stored value prepaid card services, discount and loyalty 
card services; all included in Class 36. 
Class 37: 
Maintenance, cleaning and repair of buildings, residential and real 
estate facilities; installation, maintenance, cleaning and repair 
of utilities in buildings; upholstery repair; upholstering; 
interior and exterior painting; maintenance, cleaning and repair of 
infrastructure facilities, commercial, industrial, educational, 
hospital, transport, aviation, port and shipping facilities; 
installation, repair, emergency servicing and maintenance of gas, 
electricity and water appliances, apparatus and instruments; 
property development; real estate development; construction 
services in infrastructure, industrial, residential and commercial 
developments; building project management; on-site building project 
management; on site project management and refurbishment relating 
to the construction of buildings, infrastructure facilities, 
commercial, industrial, residential and real estate facilities, 
industrial plants, educational, hospital, transport, aviation, port 
and shipping facilities; management of property development 
projects, real estate development projects, residential property 
development projects, commercial retail to industrial property 
development projects and infrastructure development projects; 
dismantling of industrial plant; construction, repair and 
maintenance of civil, structural, industrial, mechanical and 
electrical installations and real estate property; installation, 
maintenance and repair of telecommunications equipment, apparatus 
and instruments, networks and systems and infrastructure; 
installation, maintenance and repair of installations for use in 
the supply and distribution of electricity, gas, water or 
telecommunications; laying, repair, maintenance, replacement and 
refurbishment of pipelines; repair of roads and paths; 
construction, repair and maintenance of gas and electricity 
installations; installation of insulating materials; utilities 
metering installation, repair and maintenance services; 
construction of installations for distribution of gas, gaseous 
fuels, oils and electricity; provision of general engineering 
contracting and fabricating services; provision of precision 
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engineering services; provision of services relating to structural 
steel engineering, fabrication, assembly, installation and 
erection; provision of services for the development and 
construction of industrial and infrastructural plants for the 
operation of business; infrastructure development; building 
construction; civil engineering, construction engineering and 
supervision of construction; construction and installation of 
equipment and systems relating to underground transport networks, 
civil works and infrastructure projects; construction of 
telecommunications network; management of construction projects; 
repair; installation services; all included in Class 37. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications services; providing and operating a global 
computer network for the transfer and dissemination of e-commerce 
and real world business; all included in Class 38. 
Class 39: 
Car parking; car parking [valet] services; parking place rental; 
chauffer services; shuttle bus services; porter services; transport 
information services; transport reservation; traffic information; 
transport; tourist information; travel arrangement; travel 
information and booking services; travel reservation; stroller and 
wheelchair lending service; wrapping of goods; packaging of goods; 
delivery of goods; storage; parcel delivery; all included in Class 
39. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment; sporting and cultural activities; arranging and 
conducting of conferences; leasing of exhibition facilities; art 
exhibition services; organisation of exhibitions for cultural 
purposes; organisation of entertainment events; presentation of 
live performances; rental of audio and visual apparatus; ticket 
reservation services [entertainment]; health club services 
(exercise and fitness); leisure centre services; operation of 
physical fitness centres; entertainment and recreation information; 
providing theatre and cinema facilities; provision of physical 
exercise facilities; providing recreation facilities; organising 
and conducting of recreational and cultural activities; education; 
provision of training; publication of texts other than publicity 
texts; translation services; all included in Class 41. 
Class 42: 
Architectural and design services in relation to real estate and 
property; preparation of reports relating to real estate planning; 
real estate planning; real estate surveys; architectural project 
management; engineering project management services; off site 
building project management; project management [design]; project 
management [technical support]; industrial analysis and research 
services; scientific and technological services and research and 
design relating thereto; design and development of computer 
hardware and software; research in the field of environmental 
protection; environmental consultancy services; all included in 
Class 42. 
Class 43: 
Hotel services; serviced apartment services; temporary 
accommodation services; provision of resort and conference 
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facilities; booking of serviced apartments; hotel reservations; 
services for providing food and drink; restaurant and catering 
services; banqueting services; rental of meeting rooms; hiring of 
function rooms; rental of chairs, tables, table linen, glassware; 
child minding services; all included in Class 43. 
Class 44: 
Provision of spa, sauna, solarium and sun deck facilities; beauty 
salon, hairdressing, sauna, massage services; hygienic and beauty 
care for human beings or animals; providing shower and toilet 
facilities (incorporating changing room facilities); provision of 
baby changing rooms; floral display hiring services; landscaping; 
medical services; veterinary services; agriculture, horticulture 
and forestry services; all included in Class 44. 
Class 45: 
Security administration for houses and real estate; lost property 
return; guards and security patrol services; security services for 
the protection of property; guarding of shops and buildings; 
concierge services; concierge information services; housekeeping 
services; maid services; baby sitting; personal shopper services; 
computerised security and surveillance services for business 
establishments; intruder and burglar alarms monitoring services; 
monitoring and reporting services relating to security and 
surveillance systems; monitoring of burglar alarms and security 
alarms; monitoring of security systems; security services relating 
to access control to buildings, parts of buildings, goods 
elevators, passenger elevators, escalators and other such 
installations; legal services; security services for the protection 
of property and individuals; personal and social services rendered 
by others to meet the needs of individuals; all included in Class 
45. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-09-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302036367 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CHINACHEM GROUP CORPORATION LIMITED 
35-38/F, Tower Two, Nina Tower, No. 8 Yeung Uk Road, Tsuen Wan, New 
Territories, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Bird & Bird 
33/F, Three Pacific Place 1 Queen's Road East HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 16, 19, 25, 35, 36, 37, 38, 39, 41, 42, 43, 44, 45 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 6: 
Buildings of metal; transportable constructions of metal; 
transportable buildings of metal, as movable pavilions and 
exhibition stands; statues of common metal; figurines/statuettes of 
common metal; bronzes (works of art); busts of common metal; signs 
and signboards of metal, advertisement columns of metal; common 
metals and their alloys; metal building materials; transportable 
buildings of metal; materials of metal for railway tracks; non-
electric cables and wires of common metal; ironmongery, small items 
of metal hardware; pipes and tubes of metal; safes; goods of common 
metal not included in other classes; ores; all included in Class 6. 
Class 16: 
Stationery; printed matter; printed publications; pamphlets; 
handbooks (manuals); newsletters; bags of paper or plastics, for 
packaging; wrapping paper; writing instruments; writing materials; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; display banners of 
paper or cardboard; cardboard cards; display cards; greeting cards; 
photographs, posters, graphic prints and graphic reproductions; 
calendars; table mats of paper; coasters of paper; paper napkins; 
name cards, place cards; holders for cards, cards stands; boxes of 
cardboard or paper; plans; architects' models; gift cards; gift 
token cards; printed plastic cards (other than magnetic or 
encoded); notice cards; paper, cardboard and goods made from these 
materials, not included in other classes; bookbinding material; 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; 
paint brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except 
furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic materials for packaging (not included in other classes); 
printers' type; printing blocks; all included in Class 16. 
Class 19: 
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Building materials (non-metallic); non-metallic rigid pipes for 
building; asphalt, pitch and bitumen; non-metallic transportable 
buildings; monuments, not of metal; buildings, not of metal; 
advertisement columns and structures, not of metal; non-luminous 
and non-mechanical signs, not of metal; partitions, not of metal; 
works of art of stone, concrete or marble; all included in Class 
19. 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear and headgear. 
Class 35: 
Hotel business management; organization of business, commercial and 
trade exhibitions, trade shows and/or competitions; organisation of 
exhibitions for advertising purposes; promotional event planning 
services; office machines and equipment rental; public relations; 
dissemination of advertising matter; promotional, marketing and 
publicity services; advertising; business management; business 
administration; office functions; rental of advertising space; 
sales promotion for others; writing and publication of publicity 
texts; shopping mall services; supermarket and department store 
retailing services; demonstration of goods; presentation of goods 
on communication media for retail purposes; the bringing together, 
for the benefit of others, of a variety of goods (excluding the 
transport thereof), enabling customers to conveniently view and 
purchase such goods in a retail store, shopping mall, or from an 
Internet website or by means of telecommunications; business 
development services; business management assistance; business 
project management; business evaluation, appraisals and 
assessments; business consultancy; business, trade (business), 
commercial, industrial and infrastructure development (business) 
inquiries, investigations, surveys and research; business 
assistance and operation of business relating to trade, commerce, 
industry and infrastructure development; price and cost evaluation 
and analysis; compilation of business information and data relating 
to business, trade, commercial, industrial and infrastructure 
development; personnel management consultancy; market research and 
analysis; market studies; market surveys; market forecasting; 
planning and development of marketing strategies; business 
management consultation for businesses in the fields of the global 
computer information network, computer media and information 
technology; business advisory and consultancy services relating to 
telecommunications, information technology and media; provision of 
business advice relating to e-commerce; business assistance in 
relation to the facilitation of commercial transactions over the 
Internet; rental of vending machines; professional business 
consultation relating to the operation of businesses; operation of 
sales and/or promotional incentive schemes; supervision and 
management of sales and/or promotional incentive schemes; 
supervision, organisation and management of customer loyalty and 
reward schemes; car park management services; all included in Class 
35. 
Class 36: 
Renting of apartments, including renting of serviced apartments; 
apartment house management; real estate services; real estate 
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agency; real estate management; real property management; real 
estate brokerage services; renting and leasing of real estate; 
leasing of office space; rental of office space; real estate 
information; real estate advisory and consultancy services; real 
estate appraisals, reports, analysis and valuations; rent 
collection; real estate affairs; financial sponsoring of 
exhibitions and events for cultural and educational purposes; 
charitable fund raising; issue of tokens of value; issuing of 
shopping vouchers and gift certificates; redemption of shopping 
vouchers and gift certificates; providing discount card services 
and other rebate services as part of a customer loyalty program; 
investment in the fields of real estate, industrial property, 
commercial retail property, residential property and infrastructure 
development projects and infrastructure related business and 
development projects relating thereto; investment management in the 
field of real estate, industrial, commercial retail, residential 
and infrastructure development projects; property management; real 
property investment management; property portfolio management; 
financing of property development; insurance; financial affairs; 
monetary affairs; investment; industrial investment; investment in 
infrastructure; financial research; financial advisory and 
consultancy services; financial studies, appraisals, reports, 
analysis and valuations; financial planning and management; 
financial administration; financing of loans services; financial 
sponsorship; fiscal assessments and evaluations; issuance of debit 
cards and credit cards; providing credit card, debit card, charge 
card and stored value prepaid card services, discount and loyalty 
card services; all included in Class 36. 
Class 37: 
Maintenance, cleaning and repair of buildings, residential and real 
estate facilities; installation, maintenance, cleaning and repair 
of utilities in buildings; upholstery repair; upholstering; 
interior and exterior painting; maintenance, cleaning and repair of 
infrastructure facilities, commercial, industrial, educational, 
hospital, transport, aviation, port and shipping facilities; 
installation, repair, emergency servicing and maintenance of gas, 
electricity and water appliances, apparatus and instruments; 
property development; real estate development; construction 
services in infrastructure, industrial, residential and commercial 
developments; building project management; on-site building project 
management; on site project management and refurbishment relating 
to the construction of buildings, infrastructure facilities, 
commercial, industrial, residential and real estate facilities, 
industrial plants, educational, hospital, transport, aviation, port 
and shipping facilities; management of property development 
projects, real estate development projects, residential property 
development projects, commercial retail to industrial property 
development projects and infrastructure development projects; 
dismantling of industrial plant; construction, repair and 
maintenance of civil, structural, industrial, mechanical and 
electrical installations and real estate property; installation, 
maintenance and repair of telecommunications equipment, apparatus 
and instruments, networks and systems and infrastructure; 
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installation, maintenance and repair of installations for use in 
the supply and distribution of electricity, gas, water or 
telecommunications; laying, repair, maintenance, replacement and 
refurbishment of pipelines; repair of roads and paths; 
construction, repair and maintenance of gas and electricity 
installations; installation of insulating materials; utilities 
metering installation, repair and maintenance services; 
construction of installations for distribution of gas, gaseous 
fuels, oils and electricity; provision of general engineering 
contracting and fabricating services; provision of precision 
engineering services; provision of services relating to structural 
steel engineering, fabrication, assembly, installation and 
erection; provision of services for the development and 
construction of industrial and infrastructural plants for the 
operation of business; infrastructure development; building 
construction; civil engineering, construction engineering and 
supervision of construction; construction and installation of 
equipment and systems relating to underground transport networks, 
civil works and infrastructure projects; construction of 
telecommunications network; management of construction projects; 
repair; installation services; all included in Class 37. 
Class 38: 
Telecommunications services; providing and operating a global 
computer network for the transfer and dissemination of e-commerce 
and real world business; all included in Class 38. 
Class 39: 
Car parking; car parking [valet] services; parking place rental; 
chauffer services; shuttle bus services; porter services; transport 
information services; transport reservation; traffic information; 
transport; tourist information; travel arrangement; travel 
information and booking services; travel reservation; stroller and 
wheelchair lending service; wrapping of goods; packaging of goods; 
delivery of goods; storage; parcel delivery; all included in Class 
39. 
Class 41: 
Entertainment; sporting and cultural activities; arranging and 
conducting of conferences; leasing of exhibition facilities; art 
exhibition services; organisation of exhibitions for cultural 
purposes; organisation of entertainment events; presentation of 
live performances; rental of audio and visual apparatus; ticket 
reservation services [entertainment]; health club services 
(exercise and fitness); leisure centre services; operation of 
physical fitness centres; entertainment and recreation information; 
providing theatre and cinema facilities; provision of physical 
exercise facilities; providing recreation facilities; organising 
and conducting of recreational and cultural activities; education; 
provision of training; publication of texts other than publicity 
texts; translation services; all included in Class 41. 
Class 42: 
Architectural and design services in relation to real estate and 
property; preparation of reports relating to real estate planning; 
real estate planning; real estate surveys; architectural project 
management; engineering project management services; off site 
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building project management; project management [design]; project 
management [technical support]; industrial analysis and research 
services; scientific and technological services and research and 
design relating thereto; design and development of computer 
hardware and software; research in the field of environmental 
protection; environmental consultancy services; all included in 
Class 42. 
Class 43: 
Hotel services; serviced apartment services; temporary 
accommodation services; provision of resort and conference 
facilities; booking of serviced apartments; hotel reservations; 
services for providing food and drink; restaurant and catering 
services; banqueting services; rental of meeting rooms; hiring of 
function rooms; rental of chairs, tables, table linen, glassware; 
child minding services; all included in Class 43. 
Class 44: 
Provision of spa, sauna, solarium and sun deck facilities; beauty 
salon, hairdressing, sauna, massage services; hygienic and beauty 
care for human beings or animals; providing shower and toilet 
facilities (incorporating changing room facilities); provision of 
baby changing rooms; floral display hiring services; landscaping; 
medical services; veterinary services; agriculture, horticulture 
and forestry services; all included in Class 44. 
Class 45: 
Security administration for houses and real estate; lost property 
return; guards and security patrol services; security services for 
the protection of property; guarding of shops and buildings; 
concierge services; concierge information services; housekeeping 
services; maid services; baby sitting; personal shopper services; 
computerised security and surveillance services for business 
establishments; intruder and burglar alarms monitoring services; 
monitoring and reporting services relating to security and 
surveillance systems; monitoring of burglar alarms and security 
alarms; monitoring of security systems; security services relating 
to access control to buildings, parts of buildings, goods 
elevators, passenger elevators, escalators and other such 
installations; legal services; security services for the protection 
of property and individuals; personal and social services rendered 
by others to meet the needs of individuals; all included in Class 
45. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-09-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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類別 Class 7 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
301892133 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Marathon Engine Systems, Inc. 
2050 Energy Drive, East Troy, WI 53120, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 HOPEWELL CENTRE, 183 QUEEN'S ROAD EAST, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Gaseous fuel-powered, engine driven cogeneration units for use 
primarily in generating electrical power, and also for use in 
producing heat. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-04-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302019384 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Delaware Capital Formation, Inc. 
501 Silverside Road, Suite 5 WILMINGTON, DE 19809 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5TH FLOOR, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 12, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7:  
Machines and machine tools; motors and engines (except for land 
vehicles); machine coupling and transmission components (except for 
land vehicles); agricultural implements other than hand-operated; 
incubators for eggs; air, gas and vapor compressors; lifting, 
elevating, lowering, positioning and leveling apparatus and power 
equipment and parts and accessories thereof; machines for 
automatically placing and/or connecting semiconductor devices; 
hydraulic trash can dumpers; food and beverage can manufacturing 
equipment; positioning booms, water cooler circulators (parts of 
machines), cable splicers, equipment carts adapted for use with 
machines; pumps; fluid motors; gear reducers; bypass valves; 
valves; piston rings, seals and seal assemblies (parts of 
machines); remote control manipulators; automotive repair machines, 
body, frame and wheel aligners; mechanical measuring devices for 
identifying and analysing structural damage to vehicles; generators 
and gears to be used in industries including air conditioning, 
refrigeration, gas pipeline, oil refining, power generation; fuel 
injection valves; machines for applying solder and related 
electronic materials in connection with production of printed 
circuit boards and other electronic substrates, stencil printing 
machines and screen printers, machines for use in production of 
electronic thick film hybrid circuits and solar cells; stands and 
supports being parts of machines for use with printed circuit 
boards, printing machines; power tools; robotic drills; clamps; 
coolant safety monitor systems for use with welding machines; 
robot-controlled gripping devices; refrigeration compressor valves; 
cylinders; manual, pneumatic, hydraulic and electronic tensioning 
devices and gripping tools; machine housings; toggle clamps; 
mechanical tools; welding machines; electric food blenders for 
commercial use; tanks for processing food service, industrial and 
chemical materials (parts of machines); mixing kettles; fluid 
filters for food service materials; refuse compacting and crushing 
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machines and handling apparatus; hydraulic pump units; 
mechanically-operated beverage bottle washers; water pumps; refuse 
handling equipment; chemical handling equipment and cleaning 
systems; high pressure fluid spraying and cleaning machines; fluid 
handling equipment; printing presses; conveyors for moving articles 
past an inkjet; internal combustion engine parts; pistons; water 
transfer stations; well pumping equipment; battery-powered wire 
wrapping tools and parts; underground secondary containment 
apparatus; valves and fluid fueling components; loading arms; fuel 
pump incorporating metering apparatus; vehicle washing, waxing and 
drying and polishing machines; machine couple and transmission 
components; pumps; electric motors; gears for machines; machine 
parts used in industrial robots; machinery for processing 
industrial fluid streams and industrial equipment and parts and 
fittings therefor for liquid/solid separation; electric oil power 
packs for use in operation of automotive lifts; ball bearings and 
journal bearings; concrete finishing machines; concrete mixers and 
spreaders; concrete pumps; equipment for use in manufacture of 
corrugated goods and packaging materials; machines for making 
signs; ultrasonic degreasing and cleaning machines, plastic 
polishing and refurbishing machines; automotive parts, piston kits, 
connecting rod kits, bearings, engine valves; gasket sets; 
packaging machines; machines for applying closure fasteners for 
meat and other products containing enclosures; radiators for motors 
and engines; winches; gear systems and parts thereof; machines for 
automated printing on and handling of containers; soldering 
machines for use in the manufacture of printed circuits; machines 
for solvent cleaning of printed circuit boards; air filters; 
mufflers; air control valves; drain pump adaptors; air distribution 
system for diaphragm pumps; fluid film bearings; pneumatic and 
electric motor driven torque tools; ink jet printing machines; 
underground secondary containment systems; power tools and machines 
for levelling concrete; automatic condensation valves; elevators, 
control mechanisms for elevators; elevators and control mechanism 
for use therewith; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid goods; 
lifting, elevating, lowering, positioning and leveling apparatus 
and power equipment, namely hydraulic lifts for automobiles, trucks 
and buses, hoists and load arms; hoists; semiconductor 
manufacturing machines and parts thereof; food and beverage can 
manufacturing equipment, namely, presses and tooling for 
manufacturing cans and components thereof; pumps, namely, air-
operated double diaphragm pumps, liquefied gas pumps, positive 
displacement pumps, rotary vane pumps, vacuum pumps, vapor recovery 
pumps, hose pumps and eccentric piston pumps; gear reducers for 
machines; bypass valves, namely, by-pass valves for positive 
displacement pumps; piston rings; mechanical seals and seal 
assemblies (parts of machines); remote control manipulators, namely 
master-slave manipulators; remotely controlled industrial robot 
arms; electronic thick film hybrid circuit and solar cell 
manufacturing machines; integrated circuit manufacturing machines; 
robot-controlled gripping devices for industrial use; robotic 
loading arms for industrial use; pneumatic, hydraulic and 
electronic tensioning devices and gripping tools, namely torque 
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wrenches, hydraulic wrenches and enclosed pneumatic clamps; machine 
parts, namely bearing housings; refuse collection, compaction and 
transport equipment namely truck mounted, trailer mounted refuse 
containers; hoisting units for handling containers and materials; 
industrial trash compacting machines; compactors, bailers, hoists, 
shredders, grinders, granulators, and conveyors; medical waste 
compactors; truck-mounted front loading waste compactors; machines 
for cleaning surfaces using high pressure fluids; fluid handling 
equipment, namely oil production equipment, namely plunger lifts; 
subsurface equipment for oil industry namely plungers, downhold 
equipment namely springs, valves, tubing stops and collar locks, 
control valves, butterfly valves, and pumps; liquid handling 
equipment, namely sucker rods; automated loading arms for 
industrial use; electric motors for machines; end effectors, 
grippers, rotary actuators, tool changers, collision clutches, all 
for industrial robots; centrifuges for liquid/solid separation; 
machinery for processing industrial fluid streams and industrial 
equipment and parts and fittings therefor for liquid/solid 
separation, filtration and mixing, namely mixers and centrifugal 
pumps; ball bearings and journal bearings, namely journal bearings, 
rod end bearings, self-lubricated bearings, spherical bearings, 
standard bearings, tilting pads, fluid film thrust bearings for use 
in rotating equipment namely steam turbines, gas turbines, 
compressors, marine propulsion systems, motors and generators; 
packaging automation machinery for forming, folding and packaging 
boxes and cartons; ultrasonic degreasing and cleaning machine for 
cleaning mechanical devices using terpene compounds; machines for 
automated printing on and handling of containers, namely dry-offset 
printing machines for the packaging industry, cup printers, pail 
printers, lid printers, and tube printers; bowl mixers; high 
pressure fluid spraying and cleaning machines incorporating 
proportioners for mixing, dispensing and spraying of chemicals and 
cleaning solvents; vehicle service lifts, and parts and accessories 
therefor, namely, high lift wheel dolly, rolling jacks, mobile 
productivity lifts, productivity jacks; belt, chain, roller and 
track conveyors; hydraulic locking actuators for commercial 
applications; aircraft engine hot section and rotating parts; can 
and plastic container making machinery, namely, neckers, trimmers, 
machinery for re-forming cans and bottles, flangers, bottom 
coaters, plastic trimmers, finishers; plastic container trimming 
and burnishing machines; compression and engine components, namely, 
packing cases, fuel injection valves, piston rods, pistons, 
reciprocating compressor valves, rod rings, compression valve 
restraints; capacity controls; hydraulic controls for aircraft; 
automation products, namely, parallel grippers, angular grippers, 
base slides, electric slides, linear thrusters, rotary actuators, 
feed escapements, tool changers, compliance wrists, mounting 
stanchions, sheet metal rippers, swing clamps, power clamps and cam 
driven indexers; meat chopping machines, vacuum packaging machines, 
and parts therefor; packaging machines, namely, machines that apply 
packaging clips and machines that include a clipper in addition to 
providing handling and filling capabilities; engine components, 
namely, piston kits, connecting rods, gasket kits, clutch parts, 
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cylinder sleeves, oil sleeves, dust caps, and bearing valves for 
motorcycles, mopeds, scooters, all-terrain vehicles, and personal 
watercraft; machine parts, namely, hydraulic cylinders; fluid 
controls for submarines; printing machines for printing materials 
on workpieces; screen printing machines for printing materials on 
workpieces; ball placement machines for placing balls on 
workpieces; machines for conveying, handling and manipulating parts 
in the production of electrical and electronic circuits and 
components; wafer bumping machines; printing screens metal and 
synthetic stencils (parts of printing machines); emulsion screens; 
laser-cut stencils (parts of machines); drill-cut stencils (parts 
of machines); electroformed stencils (parts of machines); frames 
for supporting printing screens; printing heads (parts of printing 
machines); screen printing heads; ball transfer heads (parts of 
machines); support tooling for supporting workpieces (parts of 
machines); custom support tooling for supporting workpieces (parts 
of machines); re-configurable support tooling for supporting 
workpieces (parts of machines); screen mounting apparatus for 
mounting printing screens in frames; and parts and fittings for the 
aforesaid goods; printing and marking machines for commercial or 
industrial use; industrial machinery, namely, electromechanical 
marking machines; inkjet printing machines for commercial or 
industrial use, machines for printing, marking and coding for 
commercial or industrial use for products and product packaging, 
thermal printing machines; automatic industrial labeling machines 
for applying labels to containers and bottles; machines for 
printing, fitting, affixing and applying labels; machines for 
applying protective and decorative coatings to surfaces; 
programmable thermal transfer coders; printing machines for 
applying radio frequency tag; automatic butterfly valves; 
electronic component assembly production line conveyors; plastic 
polishing and refurbishing machines; electric circuit board 
assembly equipment; vapor recovery equipment; hydraulic aircraft 
components, namely, actuators and control valves; printing 
machines; smart labels applicators; liquid backflow prevention 
valves (parts of machines); sliding vane pumps; peristaltic pumps 
being parts of machines; centrifugal process pumps; refrigeration 
condensing units and refrigeration compressors, namely, open drive 
compressors, screw and scroll compressors, parallel, integral, 
semi-hermetic, and low speed belt driven compressors. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-08-2011 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

11-03-2011 85264135 (for Class 6) UNITED STATES 
11-03-2011 85264162 (for Class 7) UNITED STATES 
11-03-2011 85264183 (for Class 9) UNITED STATES 
11-03-2011 85264205 (for Class 11) UNITED STATES 
01-04-2011 85283484 (for Class 42) UNITED STATES 
   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302046366 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

吳哲 
中國內地 上海市普陀區 清峪路 368 弄 2 號 403 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港德龍品牌策劃有限公司 
香港 灣仔軒尼詩道 289-295 號 朱鈞記商業中心 16 樓 B 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
金屬加工機械設備. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-09-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 不適用 
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國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302085697 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OTIS ELEVATOR COMPANY 
10 Farm Springs Road, Farmington, Connecticut 06032, United States 
of America 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ECCLES & LEE 
SUITE 4103, JARDINE HOUSE, 1 CONNAUGHT PLACE, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 7: 
Elevator door operators comprised of motors and linkages to open 
and close elevator doors. 
Class 9: 
Computer Software for controlling door operations, electrical 
controllers for door operation and door control, electrical 
position/velocity sensors for controlling door operation. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-11-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

17-06-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

85348906 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
 

 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302101111 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

李鏹 
香港 九龍旺角道 33 號 凱途發展大廈 704 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

李鏹 
香港 九龍旺角道 33 號 凱途發展大廈 704 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 7: 
機器和機床，馬達和發動機(陸地車輛用的除外)，機器傳動用聯軸節和傳動
機件(陸地車輛用的除外)，非手動農業工具，孵化器。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 8 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
301552914AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

CVS Pharmacy, Inc. 
One CVS Drive WOONSOCKET, RI 02895 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5TH FLOOR, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 20, 21, 24 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8: 
Manicure implements, namely nail clippers, nail files and nail 
buffers; personal care implements namely scissors and razors. 
Class 20: 
Hand held and stand free beauty mirrors. 
Class 21: 
Hair brushes; bath accessories, namely; sponges and loofah for 
cleansing the skin; cosmetic sponges, cosmetic sponge wedges and 
cosmetic make-up applicators. 
Class 24: 
Bath gloves. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-03-2010 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302013362 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

NISSAN JIDOSHA KABUSHIKI KAISHA (also trading as Nissan Motor Co., 
Ltd.) 
No. 2 Takaracho, Kanagawa-ku, Yokohama-shi, Kanagawa-ken, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 8, 14, 16, 18, 20, 21, 24, 25, 26, 27, 28, 30, 33, 34 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 8:  
Hand tools and implements (hand-operated); cutlery; manicure sets; 
pedicure sets; blades [hand tools]; cuticle nippers; cuticle 
tweezers; cutters; cutting tools [hand tools]; edge tools [hand 
tools]; files [tools]; fingernail polishers, electric or non-
electric; hammers [hand tools]; hand drills [hand tools]; nail 
buffers and clippers, electric or non-electric; nail files and 
nippers; nutcrackers; scissors; screwdrivers; shaving cases; silver 
plate [knives, forks and spoons]; spanners [hand tools]; tableware 
[knives, forks and spoons]; wrenches [hand tools]. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-08-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   

 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302090240 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

豐利供應商有限公司 
香港 荃灣荃景圍 30-38 號 匯工業中心 15 樓 C 座 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

豐利供應商有限公司 
香港 荃灣荃景圍 30-38 號 匯工業中心 15 樓 C 座 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

8, 21 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 8: 
廚房刀，餐具，不銹鋼餐具，不銹鋼刀，叉，勺，廚房不銹鋼用具(刀，叉，
勺和鏟)，開瓶器，菜刨 
類別 21: 
廚房和家庭用具或器皿，瓷器，茶具，咖啡壺，鍋，陶瓷，盤，碗，杯，
壺，花瓶，餐具、玻璃製品或容器，水杯，酒杯，酒具，真空瓶，烤焗用具
或器皿，量酒器，燒烤用具，焗盤，焗餅器(盤) 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-11-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 9 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
301652085AA 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

金環宇國際集團有限公司 
香港 旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景中心 10 樓 1007 室 MSC3485 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港註冊稅計專業有限公司 
香港 旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景中心 10 樓 1007 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 9, 11, 19, 35, 36, 37, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9:  
電綫識別色層，電話綫，電綫圈架，電源材料(電綫電纜)，絕緣銅綫，電報
綫，開關，插座；全部屬於第九類。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-06-2010 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 301845126AA 
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Application No.: 
[540] 商標： 

Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

ithk tm limited 
P. O. Box 3340, Road Town, Tortola, VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Robin Bridge & John Liu 
6th Floor, Wincome Centre, 39 Des Voeux Road Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Bags, cases and covers adapted for notebook computers and tablet 
computers; flash memory (data storage devices), flash memory cards 
and drives, card readers (data processing equipment); computer 
peripheral devices, mouse (data processing equipment), mouse pads, 
wrist rests for use with computers; weighing machines, measures; 
mobile phones; cases and covers adapted for mobile phones, straps 
for mobile phones; personal stereos, earphones, headphones; bags 
adapted for carrying photographic apparatus; magnifying glasses 
(optics); electric adapter connectors, transformers (electricity); 
eyeshades; eyeglasses, spectacle frames, eyeglass cases, 
sunglasses; decorative magnets; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods. 
Class 35: 
Retailing, wholesaling and mail order services, telephone, internet 
and computerized on-line ordering, retailing and distributorship 
services, all the aforesaid relating to bags, cases and covers 
adapted for notebook computers and tablet computers, flash memory 
(data storage devices), flash memory cards and drives, card readers 
(data processing equipment), computer peripheral devices, mouse 
(data processing equipment), mouse pads, wrist rests for use with 
computers, weighing machines, measures, mobile phones, cases and 
covers adapted for mobile phones, straps for mobile phones, 
personal stereos, earphones, headphones, bags adapted for carrying 
photographic apparatus, magnifying glasses (optics), electric 
adapter connectors, transformers (electricity), eyeshades, 
eyeglasses, spectacle frames, eyeglass cases, sunglasses, 
decorative magnets, furniture, mattresses, trays and bins, not of 
metal, mirrors (looking glasses), picture frames, fans for personal 
use (non-electric), display boards, clothes hooks and furniture 
fittings, not of metal, cushions, pillows, air cushions and air 
pillows, not for medical purposes, pet cushions, containers for 
household or kitchen use, tableware, other than knives, forks and 
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spoons, chopsticks, basins (bowls), dishes, table plates, pots, 
cruets, sugar bowls, butter dishes, trays for domestic purposes, 
bottles, pitchers, cups, mugs, cups of paper or plastic, beer mugs, 
coasters, not of paper and other than table linen, lunch boxes, 
utensils for household purposes, kitchen utensils, cooking 
utensils, non-electric, bottle openers, glass flasks (containers), 
boxes of glass, glass bowls, drinking vessels, drinking glasses, 
tea services, tea infusers, tea strainers, teapots, tea caddies, 
coffee services, non-electric coffeepots, soap boxes, soap holders, 
soap dispensers, boxes of metal for dispensing paper towels, paper 
towel dispensers and holders, toilet paper dispensers and holders, 
towel rails and rings, toilet utensils, vases, trash cans, clothes-
pegs, clothes-pins, aerosol dispensers, not for medical purposes, 
candle holders, candlesticks, candelabra (candlesticks), shoe 
horns, perfume burners, combs, hair brushes, brushes, material for 
brush-making, toothbrushes, electric or non-electric, tooth brush 
holders and containers, toothpick holders, cosmetic utensils, 
fitted vanity cases, abrasive sponges for scrubbing the skin, 
perfume sprayers, perfume vaporizers, heat-insulated containers, 
heat insulated containers for beverages, ice cube molds (moulds), 
litter trays for pets, fabric, labels of cloth, felt, fleece 
blankets, bath linen, except clothing, towels of textile, table 
napkins of textile, handkerchiefs of textile, face towels of 
textile, bath towels, bed linen, bedspreads, bed sheets, bed 
covers, pillowcases, bed blankets, quilts, travelling rugs (lap 
robes), eiderdowns (down coverlets), duvets, duvet covers, quilt 
bags, quilt covers, tablecloths, not of paper, coasters (table 
linen), place mats, not of paper, tablemats, not of paper, covers 
for cushions, curtain holders of textile material, curtains of 
textile or plastic, shower curtains of textile or plastic, fitted 
toilet lid covers of fabric, carpets, rugs, mats, mats for pillows, 
bath mats, door mats, carpets for automobiles, non-slip mats, floor 
mats, wallpaper, manicure sets, pedicure sets, electric or non-
electric nail clippers, nail files, electric or non-electric 
razors, beard clippers, eyelash curlers, scissors, knives, 
penknives, non-electric tin openers, non-electric cheese slicers, 
non-electric egg slicers, table cutlery (knives, forks and spoons), 
cutlery, table fork, spoons, ladles (hand tools), boxes of paper or 
cardboard for storage purposes, laundry bags. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-03-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 



公報編號 Journal No.: 476 公布日期 Publication Date: 18-05-2012 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 41/ 116 
 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301963756 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OSRAM AG 
Hellabrunner Str.1, München GERMANY 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus and instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, 
accumulating, regulating or controlling electricity; lasers, not 
for medical purposes; light control systems; light-emitting diodes, 
including organic light-emitting diodes, laser diodes, especially 
power laser diodes, semiconductor power laser diodes for material 
processing, semi-conductor components, fibre optical light 
conductors inclusive LED operated fibre optical light conductors, 
optocouplers, optical sensors, light barriers, light-emitting diode 
modules (modules with light functions, constructed from light-
emitting diodes, including organic light-emitting diodes with light 
functions), especially for signalling applications, displays, 
including organic light-emitting diode technology displays; parts 
for all the aforesaid goods, included in this class. 
Class 11: 
Apparatus for lighting, especially electric lamps and luminaries; 
lighting apparatus and systems consisting of lighting apparatus, 
especially lighting apparatus and systems based on light emitting 
diodes (LEDs), including organic light-emitting diodes, LED lamps 
and LED luminaries and their parts, lighting lamps and lighting 
apparatus and facilities consisting of lighting lamps and lighting 
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apparatus as well as their parts (included in class 11) on basis of 
light emitting diodes (LED); LED-modules, namely modules 
constructed of LED's (inclusive organic LED's) with light functions 
and for lighting applications. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-07-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301965187 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

東森電視事業股份有限公司 
臺灣 台北市 忠孝西路一段 4號 12 樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

中港商標服務有限公司 
香港 港灣道 1號 會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3012 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 38, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
錄音載體；錄音帶；錄像帶；盒式錄像帶；光盤（音像）；電子出版物（可
下載）；電影膠片（已曝光）；動畫片；計算機軟件（已錄製）；磁盤；已
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錄製的計算機程序；磁性識別卡；智能卡（集成電路卡）；記時器（時間記
錄裝置）。 
類別 35: 
廣告傳播；廣告宣傳；無線電廣告；電視廣告；廣告代理；數據通訊網絡上
的在線廣告；在通訊媒體上出租廣告時間；為零售目的在通訊媒體上展示商
品；廣告設計；廣告策劃；商業管理輔助；表演藝術家經紀；市場分析；市
場研究；民意測驗；商業研究；商業信息；商業調查；組織商業或廣告展
覽；替他人推銷；商業詢價；商業行情代理；商業信息代理；商業專業諮
詢；人事管理諮詢；報刊剪貼；樣品散發；公共關係；廣告材料出租；廣告
空間出租。 
類別 38: 
電視播放；電視廣播；有線電視播放；新聞社；通訊社；衛星傳送；信息傳
送；計算機輔助信息與圖像傳輸；電子郵件；電子公告牌服務（通訊服
務）；提供與全球計算機網絡的電訊連接服務；提供全球計算機網絡用戶接
入服務（服務商）；全球計算機網絡訪問時間的出租；為電話購物提供電訊
渠道；提供數據庫接入服務；語音郵件服務；信息傳輸設備出租。 
類別 41: 
文字出版（廣告宣傳冊除外）；圖書出版；在線電子書籍和雜誌的出版；提
供在線電子出版物（非下載的）；錄像帶發行；電影膠片的分配（發行）；
表演場地出租；電影膠片出租；廣播和電視節目製作；戲劇製作；表演製
作；電視文娛節目；錄像帶出租；錄像帶製作； 電影製作；配音；錄像帶編
輯；錄像剪輯；配字幕；攝影；攝影報導；新聞記者服務；錄像帶錄製；文
娛活動；娛樂；演出；娛樂信息。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-07-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301975988 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Oxford Nanopore Technologies Limited 
Edmund Cartwright House, 4 Robert Robinson Avenue, Oxford Science 
Park, Oxford, OX4 4GA United Kingdom 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STEPHENSON & CO. 
3908 TWO EXCHANGE SQUARE, 8 CONNAUGHT PLACE, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, supervision, life-saving 
and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and instruments 
for biological, chemical, biochemical, DNA, RNA, protein, 
polynucleic acid and molecular analysis; apparatus and instruments 
for use in DNA, RNA, protein and polynucleic acid sequencing; 
apparatus for the analysis of polynucleic acid sequences; apparatus 
and instruments for the analysis of nucleic and polynucleic acids; 
apparatus and instruments for the analysis of proteins; apparatus 
and instruments for analysis of genetic information, genomic 
information and proteomic information; apparatus and instruments 
for use in laboratory analysis; diagnostic and testing apparatus, 
not for medical purposes; monitoring apparatus and instruments; 
computer programs, computer hardware and data processing apparatus, 
all of the analysis and recordal of scientific data; instruments 
and apparatus for the display of information obtained from 
scientific equipment; silicon chips; DNA chips; microarray chips; 
analyte detector chips; biosensor chips; parts and fittings for all 
the aforesaid goods. 
Class 10: 
Surgical, medical and veterinary apparatus and instruments; medical 
and veterinary apparatus for biological, chemical, biochemical, 
DNA, RNA, protein and molecular analysis; blood testing apparatus; 
diagnostic apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; testing 
apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; parts and fittings 
for all the aforesaid goods. 
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and research and design 
relating thereto; industrial analysis and research services; 
scientific research for chemical, biochemical, biological, medical 
or veterinary purposes; biological, chemical, biochemical, DNA, 
RNA, protein, polynucleic acid and molecular analysis services; DNA 
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and RNA and polynucleic acid sequences services; protein sequencing 
services; design and development of instruments and apparatus for 
biological, chemical, biochemical, DNA, RNA, protein and molecular 
analysis; laboratory testing services; DNA and polynucleic acid 
testing services; genome sequencing services; information and 
advice regarding all the aforesaid services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-07-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

20-01-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2570207 (for mark "A" in the series) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED KINGDOM 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

301986616 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HEWLETT-PACKARD DEVELOPMENT COMPANY, L.P. 
11445 COMPAQ CENTER DRIVE WEST, HOUSTON, TEXAS 77070, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

PETER SHEN & CO. LTD. 
SUITE 801, 8TH FLOOR, K. WAH CENTRE, 191 JAVA ROAD, NORTH POINT, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 38 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus for recording, transmission or reproduction of data, 
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text, graphics, sound or images; blank magnetic data carriers; 
prerecorded magnetic data carriers featuring software for use in 
connection with handheld communications devices, namely, mobile 
phones and smartphones; calculating machines, data processing 
equipment; computers; computer hardware; mobile computers; handheld 
computers; tablet computers; personal digital assistants; 
electronic organizers, electronic notepads; computer memories; 
computer hardware, namely, memory cards; computer peripherals; 
computer monitors; computer keyboards; computer hardware for 
telecommunications; telephones; mobile telephones; pagers; mobile 
and handheld communications devices for sending and receiving data, 
information and other digital content, including audio and video 
content, namely, handheld computers, mobile phones and smartphones; 
videophones; photographic and video cameras; audio players; video 
players; multimedia players; computer communications software; 
computer software, namely, prerecorded computer programs for 
personal information management, database management software, 
character recognition software, telecommunications software, 
telephony management software, electronic mail and messaging 
software, paging software, database synchronization software, 
computer programs for accessing, browsing and searching online 
databases; computer game programs; video game software; 
downloadable computer and video games; downloadable music, audio, 
video and entertainment related content; computer carrying cases; 
accessories, parts and cases for all the foregoing sold as a unit; 
instruction manuals in electronic form supplied with the foregoing 
sold as a unit; computer styluses; providing downloadable computer 
software for use in the transmission of data, information, and 
multimedia content via handheld communications devices, namely, 
mobile phones, cellular phones, and smartphones. 
Class 38: 
Communications and telecommunications services, namely, providing 
communications services via handheld communications devices, 
namely, mobile phones and smartphones; cellular telephone services; 
paging services; telecommunication information and links to other 
websites in the fields of computers, computing, and 
telecommunications products and services, namely, telecommunication 
information regarding the transmission functions, functionality and 
capabilities and uses of such computing and telecommunications 
devices provided via websites; digital transmission of voice, data, 
images, audio, video, signals and messages; streaming of audio 
material on the Internet; providing multiple-user access to 
electronic communications networks; telecommunication services, 
namely, providing wireless telecommunication connections to 
electronic communications networks; wireless digital messaging, 
paging services; electronic mail services; electronic bulletin 
board services for transmission of messages among computer users 
concerning a wide range of information of general interest to 
consumers; electronic transmission of electronic data, electronic 
mail, digital and electronic communications in electronic form 
featuring encryption and decryption; electronic transmission of 
non-downloadable computer software of others by means of electronic 
communications networks; provision of access to databases; 
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telecommunication information and links to other websites provided 
via websites; consultation in the fields of telecommunications and 
electronic communications networks; internet telephony services; 
internet telephony services relating to interactive website 
featuring news and information about handheld computers, desktop 
computer software and handheld computer software, mobile 
telephones, digital technologies and wireless services for handheld 
computers via electronic communications networks. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-07-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

17-02-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

85/245369 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302007882 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

黃麗貞 
香港 新界粉嶺 綠悠軒第一座 9樓 B室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

黃麗貞 
香港 新界粉嶺 綠悠軒第 1座 9樓 B室 

[511] 類別編號： 9, 25 
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Class(es) No(s).: 
[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 
類別 9: 
泳鏡、太陽眼鏡。 
類別 25: 
泳帽、運動衣服及外套、運動褲、游泳衣褲。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-08-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302007891 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

WONG LAI CHING, ALISA 
FLAT B, 9/F., TOWER 1, BELAIR MONTE, FANLING, NEW TERRITORIES, HONG 
KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

WONG LAI CHING ALISA 
FLAT B, 9/F, TOWER 1 BELAIR MONTE, FANLING, N.T. HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Sunglasses, goggles for swimming. 
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Class 25: 
Swimming caps, sports jacket, track-suits, sport pants, sportwears, 
sport-shorts, socks, swimming-suits, swimming-shorts. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-08-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302019384 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Delaware Capital Formation, Inc. 
501 Silverside Road, Suite 5 WILMINGTON, DE 19809 UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5TH FLOOR, ALEXANDRA HOUSE, 18 CHATER ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6, 7, 9, 11, 12, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
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instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines and 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers; calculating 
machines, data processing equipment and computers; fire-
extinguishing apparatus; vapor recovery monitoring system, 
consisting of monitoring unit and vapour recovery nozzles for 
carbon dioxide recovery; control instruments and apparatus for 
pumps and fluid motors; liquid proportioning and metering 
instruments and apparatus; electronic apparatus for monitoring, 
sensing and measuring liquid levels; liquid handling equipment 
(electrical), namely automatic control valves; automatic valves, 
not being parts of machinery, namely control valves (electrical) 
and solenoid valves for aircrafts and submarines; magnetic 
interferometers for testing the integrity of elongate metal 
objects; high frequency electronic circuit boards and microwave 
integrated circuits for use in microwave frequency applications; 
modular enclosures for electronic equipment; stencilling ultra 
violet lamps for the production of photostencils; capacitors for 
microwave equipment; ceramic packaging for integrated circuits and 
electronic devices; measuring instruments; flow meters; pressure 
gauges; probes for measuring fluid flow; valves; vacuum gauges; gas 
analysers; welding electrodes; laser printers; laser scanners for 
industrial inspection; lasers for non-medical use; power supplies 
for lasers; laser-powered measuring instruments; laser markers; 
electrostatic discharge devices that ground people and computer 
workstations to reduce or eliminate static electricity, 
electromechanical switches; electrical transformers; inductors; 
parking meters; metal spring probes used to test the conductivity 
of printed circuit boards and other electrical components; 
apparatus and instruments for testing and monitoring electric and 
electronic components, printed circuit board testers, in-circuit 
testers, semiconductor testers; electronic controllers for 
controlling productivity of oil and gas well installations; modular 
computer network systems; electrical, electronic and radio-
controlled switches for crane systems; electrical, electronic and 
radio-controlled switches for signalling, monitoring and metering 
for crane systems, load cells, angle indicators, angle 
transmitters, load indicators, display panels; liquid crystal 
displays; tension meters; rotation indicators; computerized in 
control apparatus for printing presses; x-y scanning densitometers; 
computer hardware and software for monitoring, reporting and 
analysing pressroom operations; temperature responsive control 
devices for controlling the defrosting of refrigerated equipment; 
computer printers, electrical controls for ink jet printers; radio 
frequency and microwave filters; coaxial switches; electronic 
circuit components and electromagnetic structures for selective 
frequency control within the electromagnetic spectrum; electronic 
microwave transmission and receiving equipment; solenoids and 
overmolded coils; liquid level gauges; liquid level controls and 
alarms for tanks, cars, trucks, barges and stationary and 
intermodal tanks; electrical circuit continuity testers for 
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checking tank barge overfill in manure and transportation 
industries; capacitors; computer software; electronic controllers 
controlling production of oil and gas well installations; automatic 
control valves and liquid level controllers; automatic industrial 
check valves; apparatus and instruments for designing, 
manufacturing and testing electronic components; semiconductor 
manufacturing equipment; soldering irons; heating tweezers being 
parts of electric soldering device; electrostatic discharge 
devices; electronic power supplies; leak detectors for responding 
to changes in the pressure of fluid to intake leaks in expansion 
joints; electronic scanners for use with magnetic activation device 
to activate a gasoline pump to dispense gasoline and diesel fuel; 
computer software modules for use with PC platforms at petroleum 
fueling sites for controlling electronic devices, namely 
dispensers, island card readers, cash registers, tank monitors, and 
for performing business administration functions, transaction data 
management, credit and/or debit transfer and processing, fleet and 
retail card transactions; microprocessor system diagnostic 
equipment; electronic products using microprocessors; industrial 
lasers for cutting or welding; high frequency electronic circuit 
boards and microwave integrated circuits for use in microwave 
frequency applications; magnetic interferometers; electronic 
measuring, reference and calibration apparatus and instruments for 
use in sensing and measuring density, flow, pressure, force, 
torque, weight, temperature and inertial parameters; pressure 
sensing apparatus for use in liquid flow lines; electrical 
transformers;  computer software; handheld computer programming 
units; circuit breakers; crystal oscillators; data recovery 
software; electronic equipment for inspection of circuit boards; 
electrically controlled apparatus for thermal processing; ink jet 
printers; computer controllers; electronic deposit boxes for 
overtime parking; glass flow gauges or indicators; liquid 
proportioning and metering instruments and apparatus, namely 
chemical and liquid proportioners in the industrial cleaning fields 
for mixing detergents and chemicals with a water stream in non-
medical, non-dental and non-veterinary applications; liquid 
handling equipment namely automatic control valves; automatic 
valves; ceramic packaging for use in the further manufacture of 
integrated circuits and electronic devices; automatic valves, 
namely, hydraulic, pneumatic and solenoid valves and control valves 
for aircraft and submarines; electromechanical switches; 
computerized color control apparatus for printing presses; computer 
printers; electrical controls for ink jet printers; electronic 
circuit components and electromagnetic structures for selective 
frequency control within the electromagnetic spectrum, namely, 
crystal-controlled oscillator circuits, transducers and 
electromechanical switches, coaxial and waveguide switches and 
telecommunications power signal routing switches; electronic 
microwave transmitters and receivers; computer operating software 
for use with electronic component assembly production lines; 
control and integration software for pressroom automation; gas flow 
gauges; electronic products using microprocessors namely ATMs 
(Automated Teller Machines), semiconductor bare boards testers; 
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electronic measuring, reference and calibration apparatus and 
instruments for use in sensing and measuring density, flow, 
pressure, force, torque, weight, temperature and inertial 
parameters namely measuring densitometers and quartz pressure 
transducers to measure pressure and temperature in oil and gas 
exploration and production; pressure sensing apparatus for use in 
liquid flow lines; trash container fullness monitors; computerized 
mechanical measuring devices for identifying and analyzing 
structural damage to vehicles; automatic metered dispensers for 
cleaning chemicals; programmable pump dispensing unit for 
commercial dishwasher and laundry applications; automatic laundry 
and dish detergent dispenser; automatic dispensers for 
proportioning, dispensing and pumping chemicals and cleaning 
solvents; electrical and electronic apparatus for conveying parts 
in the production of electrical and electronic circuits and 
components; electrical and electronic apparatus for handling parts 
in the production of electrical and electronic circuits and 
components; electrical and electronic apparatus for manipulating 
parts in the production of electrical and electronic circuits and 
components; optical inspection apparatus for industrial use; parts 
and fittings for the aforesaid goods; computer software for use in 
printing, placement, conveying, handling and manipulating machines; 
computer software for editing machine programs for use in printing, 
placement, conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer 
software for off-line editing machine programs for use in printing, 
placement, conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer 
software for use in event monitoring of printing, placement, 
conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer software 
for use in remote event monitoring of printing, placement, 
conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer software 
for use in analysing machine and process information for printing, 
placement, conveying, handling and manipulating machines; computer 
software for use in networking printing, placement, conveying, 
handling and manipulating machines; computer software for use in 
enabling communication with printing, placement, conveying, 
handling and manipulating machines; and computer software for use 
in enabling wireless communication with printing, placement, 
conveying, handling and manipulating machines; car wash code entry 
systems; electronic controllers for tunnel car wash; control 
systems, namely, industrial control systems and control systems for 
aircraft and submarines; electrical distribution units; integrated 
electrical distribution systems, integrated power systems, control 
panels, and industrial enclosures therefor; marking and coding 
apparatus; thermal transfer printers; laser printers; label 
printers; systems for printing, fitting and applying labels, smart 
label readers and encoders; electronic label encoders; reading and 
encoding apparatus for radio frequency identification markers, and 
applicators therefor; printers; printers for applying protective 
and decorative coatings to surfaces; controls for printing, marking 
and coding machines; computer programs for use in configuring and 
operating printing systems; computer programs for use in marking 
and coding products and product packaging; computer programs for 
use in operating marking and coding machines; software for use with 
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printers; radio frequency filters for electronic and communication 
systems; filter control devices; and integrated equipment for 
reducing co-site radio frequency interference comprised of tunable 
filter modules, low-noise amplifiers and controls therefor; 
reciprocating gas compressors (electrochemical) ; bar code label 
printers; printer accessories, namely, thermal printheads; hand-
held thermal and impact (dot-matrix) printers; printers; barcode 
scanners and readers; trimmer capacitors; active cable assemblies; 
fuel dispensing pumps; computer controller;  capacity monitoring 
and diagnostic systems; radio frequency tag readers and encoders; 
smart labels containing identification information or information 
sensors. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-08-2011 

[320]  
聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

[310]  
優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

[330]  
優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

11-03-2011 85264135 (for Class 6) UNITED STATES 
11-03-2011 85264162 (for Class 7) UNITED STATES 
11-03-2011 85264183 (for Class 9) UNITED STATES 
11-03-2011 85264205 (for Class 11) UNITED STATES 
01-04-2011 85283484 (for Class 42) UNITED STATES 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302019555 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

GLORIOUS TOP INDUSTRIES, INC. 
39-07 PRINCE STREET, #3B FLUSHING, NY 11354, USA. 
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Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MADEINWORLD.US 
UNIT 2401, WELL TECH CENTER, 7-9 PAT TAT STREET, SAN PO KONG, HONG 
KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 16, 18, 25, 35 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Eyewear, spectacles, sunglasses, spectacle frames, magnifying 
glasses, cases for spectacles and sunglasses, parts and fittings 
for all the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or 
coated therewith; jewellery, precious stones, earrings, rings, 
chains, bracelets, pendants, brooches, mechanical watches, 
electronic watches, mechanical clocks, electronic clocks; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 14. 
Class 16: 
Absorbent diapers of paper or cellulose for pets; paper, cardboard 
and goods made from these materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; bookbinding materials; photographs; stationery; 
adhesives for stationery or household purposes; artists' materials; 
paint brushes; typewriters and office requisites (except 
furniture); instructional and teaching material (except apparatus); 
plastic materials for packaging (not including in other classes); 
printers' type; printing blocks, writing instruments, pouches for 
writing instruments, gift cases for writing instruments, ink and 
refills, writing cases, personal organizers, desk sets, fountain 
pens, ball-point pens and pencils, pen and pencil holders; 
paperweights, diaries, inkwells and ink stands; passport holders, 
cheque book holders, cheque book covers; passport holders made of 
leather or imitations of leather; cheque book holders of leather; 
parts and fitting for all the aforesaid goods; all included in 
Class 16. 
Class 18: 
Clothing for pets, collars and covers for animals, accessories for 
pets including leather leads, tethering articles of leather or 
imitations of leather; collars of leather and its imitations; 
leather chews and bits; harnesses; leather and imitations of 
leather and goods made of these materials, animal skins, trunks and 
traveling bags, umbrellas, parasols, walking sticks, luggage, bags, 
cases, vanity cases, suitcases, handbags, shoulder bags, purses, 
clutch bags, tote bags, backpacks, rucksacks, shooting sticks, 
briefcases, attached cases, document holders and cases made of 
leather or imitations of leathers, holdalls, pochettes, suit 
carriers, credit card cases and holders, key cases, coin purses, 
spectacle cases (not adapted) made of leather or imitations of 
leather, pen pouches, diary covers made of leather or imitations of 
leather, travel organizers made of leather or imitations of 
leather, tie holders made of leather or imitations of leather, key 
fobs made of leather or imitations of leather, wallets, parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 18. 
Class 25: 
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Clothing, headgear, footwear, articles of outerclothing and 
underclothing, suits, stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-
shirts, tank tops, blouses, trousers, skirts, articles of fancy 
dress, dresses, dressing gowns, evening gowns, jackets, overalls, 
waistcoats, fur coats, leather coats, raincoats, sports coats, suit 
coats, top coats, knitted articles of clothing and articles of 
clothing made from knitted materials, ties, bath robes, articles of 
sports clothing, sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, scarves, gloves, 
caps, aprons, jeans, neckwear, swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic 
footwear, athletic shoes, golf shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, 
shoes; all included in Class 25. 
Class 35: 
Online retail services; retail store services; mail order, 
catalogue and distributorship services; Internet and computerized 
on-line ordering, retailing and distributorship services; 
telephonic ordering services and ordering services by other means 
of telecommunication; all relating to eyewear, spectacles, 
sunglasses, spectacle frames, magnifying glasses, cases for 
spectacles and sunglasses, precious metals and their alloys and 
goods in precious metals or coated therewith, jewellery, precious 
stones, earrings, rings, chains, bracelets, pendants, brooches, 
absorbent diapers of paper or cellulose for pets, paper, cardboard 
and goods made from these materials, printed matter, bookbinding 
materials, photographs, stationery, adhesives for stationery or 
household purposes, artists' materials, paint brushes, typewriters 
and office requisites, instructional and teaching material, plastic 
materials for packaging, printers' type, printing blocks, writing 
instruments, pouches for writing instruments, gift cases for 
writing instruments, ink and refills, writing cases, personal 
organizers, desk sets, fountain pens, ball-point pens and pencils, 
pen and pencil holders, paperweights, diaries, inkwells and ink 
stands, passport holders, cheque book holders, cheque book covers, 
clothing for pets, collars and covers for animals, accessories for 
pets including leather leads, tethering articles of leather or 
imitations of leather, collars of leather and its imitations, 
leather chews and bits, harnesses, leather and imitations of 
leather and goods made of these materials, animal skins, trunks and 
travelling bags, umbrellas, parasols, walking sticks, luggage, 
bags, cases, vanity cases, suitcases, handbags, shoulder bags, 
purses, clutch bags, shoulder bags, tote bags, backpacks, 
rucksacks, shooting sticks, briefcases, attache cases, document 
holders and cases made of leather or imitations of leathers, 
holdalls, pochettes, suit carriers, credit card cases and holders, 
key cases, coin purses, passport holders made of leather or 
imitations of leather, cheque book holders of leather, spectacle 
cases (not adapted) made of leather or imitations of leather, pen 
pouches, diary covers made of leather or imitations of leather, 
travel organisers made of leather or imitations of leather, tie 
holders made of leather or imitations of leather, key fobs made of 
leather or imitations of leather, wallets, clothing, headgear, 
footwear, articles of outerclothing and underclothing, suits, 
stockings, tights, pantyhose, shirts, T-shirts, tank tops, blouses, 
trousers, skirts, articles of fancy dress, dresses, dressing gowns, 
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evening gowns, jackets, overalls, waistcoats, fur coats, leather 
coats, raincoats, sports coats, suit coats, top coats, knitted 
articles of clothing and articles of clothing made from knitted 
materials, ties, bath robes, articles of sports clothing, 
sleepwear, hats, socks, belts, scarves, gloves, caps, aprons, 
jeans, neckwear, swimwear, belts (clothing), athletic footwear, 
athletic shoes, golf shoes, clogs, slippers, boots, shoes; ordering 
services by means of a global computer network featuring the retail 
store services and distribution of the aforesaid goods; compilation 
of information into computer database on the aforesaid goods by 
means of a global computer network. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-08-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302028816 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Kabushiki Kaisha Tera Probe (Tera Probe, Inc.) 
2-7-17 Shin-Yokohama, Kohoku-ku, Yokohama City, Kanagawa, JAPAN 

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： Trademark.com Limited 
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750] Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

15/F., WINCOME CENTRE, 39 DES VOEUX ROAD CENTRAL, CENTRAL, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 40, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Semiconductors, semiconductor elements, semiconductor chips, 
semiconductor devices, semiconductor integrated circuits, packages 
for semiconductor integrated circuits, heat sinks for integrated 
circuits, printed circuit boards, connection sockets and plugs 
mounted on printed circuits, ceramics ultrasonic transducers and 
other electronic application devices and components thereof；
Relays, switches, electric connections, electric connectors, 
resistors, fuses and other power distribution or control machines 
and apparatus；Electric wires and cables；Connectors for electric 
wires；Fuse wires；Coils, electromagnetic coils, fuses for 
communication machines and apparatus, antennas and other electric 
communication machines and apparatus；Capacitors；Batteries；
Resistance wires；Electromagnets；Semiconductor wafer test 
apparatus, semiconductor circuit test apparatus, semiconductor 
elements test apparatus and other measuring machines and apparatus. 
Class 40: 
Custom treatment, assembling and packaging of semiconductor 
integrated circuits or semiconductor chips for others；Assembling 
of integrated circuits, circuit boards, and semiconductors；
Providing information regarding manufacturing, machining or 
assembling of integrated circuits；Assembling of central processing 
units and electronic circuits in which programs for electronic 
calculator are stored；Custom mounting of semiconductor integrated 
circuits or semiconductor chips to electronic devices for others. 
Class 42: 
Testing and measurement of semiconductor integrated circuits or 
semiconductor chips；Consultancy in the field of software regarding 
testing and measurement of semiconductor integrated circuits or 
semiconductor chips；Development and consultancy in the field of 
semiconductor devices, integrated circuits, and electronic 
circuits；Research and development and consultancy in the field of 
computer software；Research and development of semiconductor 
devices, integrated circuits, and electronic circuits and creating 
manuals regarding computer software；Providing information via the 
Internet regarding research and development of semiconductor 
devices, integrated circuits, and electronic circuits；Computer 
program services on communication networks via the Internet；
Designs of semiconductor devices, integrated circuits, and 
electronic circuits；Computer programming；Testing or research on 
electricity；Testing or research on machines, apparatus and 
instruments. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
09-09-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

01-07-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2011-046222 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302056806 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, crimson, pink, purple, 
violet, black, blue, aqua, navy blue, beige, light brown as 
elements of mark "B" in the series. 
The mark consists of a 3-Dimensional shape. The applicant claims 
the shape of a figure as an element of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Chinanow Associates Limited 
P.O.Box 957, Offshore Incorporations Centre, Road Town, Tortola, 
VIRGIN ISLANDS, BRITISH 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Ella Cheong (Hong Kong) Limited 
5001 HOPEWELL CENTRE, 183 QUEEN'S ROAD EAST, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11, 21, 28, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; magnetic data carriers, 
recording discs; automatic vending machines and mechanisms for 
coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating machines, data 
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processing equipment and computers; MP3 bags; MPEG 4 player bags; 
PC (personal computer) bags; bags adapted for carrying photographic 
or video apparatus; bags and carriers adapted for compact discs; 
bags and cases adapted for photographic, video, audio, electronic 
and computer equipment; bags and cases for holding and carrying 
portable telephone; bags and straps for cameras; bags and straps 
for photographic apparatus, video-cameras and tripods; bags for 
compact discs; bags for computers; bags for notebook computers; 
bags for video cameras; bags, carrying cases and cases adapted for 
PDAs; bags, carrying cases and cases adapted for computers; bags, 
carrying cases and cases adapted for mobile phones; bags, 
coverings, containers, carriers and holders adapted for mobile 
telephones; bags, coverings, containers, carriers and holders 
adapted for pagers; camcorder bags; camera bags; carrying bags for 
video cameras; computer bags; memory card bags; pouches, cases and 
bags especially designed for computers; pouches, cases and bags 
especially designed for portable audio-visual players; pouches, 
cases and bags especially designed for portable digital audio 
players; pouches, cases and bags especially designed for video 
games with television for personal use; cases for contact lenses, 
cases for spectacle frames; optical apparatus and instruments; eye 
glass cases; sunglass cases; eye glass frames; eye glasses; 
sunglasses; spectacles (glasses); chains and strings for eye 
glasses, mobile phones; contact lenses; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound, images, data, information 
and/or pictures; telephones, pagers, mobile phones, facsimile 
machines; apparatus and instruments for displaying and/or printing 
out data, information, pictures and/or images; video tapes, audio 
cassettes, compact discs, floppy discs, CD ROMS and DVD ROMS; 
computer hardware, computer firmware and computer software; 
videotapes, data carriers, CD ROMS and DVD ROMS featuring clothing, 
footwear, headgear, fashion accessories and home decorations; video 
recordings, data carriers, CD ROMS and DVD ROMS featuring fashion 
shows; bar code labels; all included in class 9. 
Class 11: 
Apparatus for lighting, heating, steam generating, cooking, 
refrigerating, drying, ventilating, water supply and sanitary 
purposes; air purifying apparatus and machines; automobile lights; 
bath fittings; bath fittings (hot air -); bath installations; bath 
installations (sauna -); bath linings; bath plumbing fixtures; bath 
tubs; bath tubs for sitz baths; baths (heaters for -); baths (spa -
) [vessels]; bedwarmers; boilers, other than parts of machines; 
burners; chinese lanterns; christmas trees (electric lights for -); 
chromatography apparatus for industrial purposes; clean chambers 
[sanitary installations]; coffee filters, electric; containers 
(refrigerating -); cookers; cooking apparatus and installations; 
curling lamps; disinfectant apparatus; dryers (air -); fans [air-
conditioning]; fans (electric-); filters (coffee -), electric; 
filters for air conditioning; flashlights [torches]; hair driers 
[dryers]; heating apparatus; heating elements; hot air ovens; hot 
plates; hot water bottles; ice boxes; ice machines and apparatus; 
kettles, electric; lamp glasses; level controlling valves in tanks; 
light bulbs; lights, electric, for christmas trees; microwave ovens 



公報編號 Journal No.: 476 公布日期 Publication Date: 18-05-2012 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 60/ 116 
 

[cooking apparatus]; oil burners; oil lamps; ornamental fountains; 
petrol burners; pressure cookers [autoclaves], electric; 
refrigerators; reheaters (air -); roasters; vehicles (lighting 
apparatus for -); vehicles (lights for -); water purifying 
apparatus and machines; fittings for massage baths; massage bath 
installations; sauna bath installations; facial sauna apparatus; 
steam cleaners [sauna]; spa baths [vessels]; jet nozzles for 
generating massage currents in spa baths. 
Class 21: 
Household or kitchen utensils and containers; combs and sponges; 
brushes (except paint brushes); brush-making materials; articles 
for cleaning purposes; steelwool; unworked or semi-worked glass 
(except glass used in building); glassware, porcelain and 
earthenware not included in other classes; beer mugs; bottle 
openers; bottles; bottles (refrigerating -); bowls [basins]; bowls 
(glass -); boxes of glass; boxes of metal, for dispensing paper 
towels; boxes (soap -); brushes; buckets; burners (perfume -); 
busts of china, terra-cotta or glass; cages for household pets; 
candle rings; candlesticks; candy boxes; candy jars; candle jars; 
aromatic jars; China ornaments; chopsticks; cleaning (rags [cloth] 
for -); coasters, not of paper and other than table linen; cocktail 
stirrers; confectioners' decorating bags [pastry bags]; cookie 
[biscuit] cutters; cookie jars; cosmetic utensils; cups of paper or 
plastic; dishes; drinking glasses; drinking vessels; eyebrow 
brushes; figurines [statuettes] of porcelain, terra-cotta or glass; 
glass flasks [containers]; glass stoppers; holders for flowers and 
plants [flower arranging]; lazy susans; lunch boxes; make-up 
(appliances for removing -), non-electric; menu card holders; 
moulds (ice cube -); mosaics of glass, not for building; moulds 
[kitchen utensils]; mugs; napkin holders; napkin rings; opal glass; 
pastry cutters; perfume bottle; perfume burners; perfume sprayers; 
perfume vaporizers; polishing gloves; polishing materials for 
making shiny, except preparations, paper and stone; pot lids; pots; 
pots (flower -); pottery; powdered glass for decoration; soap 
boxes; soap dispensers; soap holders; soup bowls; tableware; tea 
balls; tea caddies; tea infusers; tea services; tea strainers; 
teapots; thermally insulated containers for food or beverages; 
trays for domestic purposes; vases; watering devices; whisks, non-
electric, for household purposes; wine tasters [siphons]; wine 
bottles; works of art, of porcelain, terra-cotta or glass. 
Class 28: 
Games and playthings; playing cards; gymnastic and sporting 
articles; childrens' toy bicycles; dolls; figurine being toys; 
body-training apparatus; Golf bags, with or without wheels; 
Japanese board games; Japanese vertical pinball game machines 
(pachinko machines); Mah-jong; balls for games; balls for playing 
sports; bath toys; card games; chess boards; clothing for dolls; 
decorations and ornaments for Christmas trees; dolls' clothing 
accessories; dolls' furniture; dolls' tricycles; educational 
playthings; electronic toys; gloves (golf- ); gloves made 
specifically for use in playing sports; model toys; paper toys; 
party games; party novelties; plastic toys; play costumes; portable 
games; scale model cars [toys]; shuttlecocks;  skates; ski bags; 
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ski poles; sports balls; sports games; sports gloves; table tennis 
balls; table tennis bats; table tennis nets; table tennis rackets 
covers; table tennis tables; table top electronic games; tennis 
racket bags; tennis rackets; toy cameras; toy computers [not 
working]; toy dolls; toy fingernails; toy furniture; toy jewellery; 
toy models; toy musical boxes; toy musical instruments; toy 
playsets; toys adapted for educational purposes; toys being 
clockwork; toys for infants; toys for pet animals; toys relating to 
magic; vehicles (scale model -); vehicles for children; video game 
amusement apparatus not adapted for use with television receivers; 
wooden toys; wrist bands for use in playing sports. 
Class 41: 
Production of computer animation; production of shows; animation 
production services; production, presentation, publication, 
exhibition, distribution and rental of animated cartoons, motion 
pictures, television and radio programs, video films, phonograph 
records, sound and video recordings, video tapes, video compact 
discs, karaoke tapes; production and distribution of music 
television videos; provision of educational, cultural, sporting and 
entertainment news and information via a communication network, 
computer networks and on-line from a computer database of the 
Internet; entertainment services; electronic desktop publishing, 
digital imaging services, education and instruction services, 
publication of texts and educational material, publication of 
printing products, electronic books and journals on-line; editing, 
translation and publication of books, periodicals, magazines, 
recording of videotapes, providing on-line electronic publications; 
providing of training; entertainment; sporting and cultural 
activities; news reporting; script writing; script editing; video 
tape editing; music recording; records recording services; dubbing 
production; organisation of parties (entertainment); organisation 
of award presentation events; organization of competitions 
(education or entertainment); organization of exhibitions for 
educational, cultural, sporting, entertainment purposes; teaching 
of knowledge and skills; ability tests; arranging seminars; 
coaching, practical training (demonstration); production of art 
performances; subtitle services; music composition services; 
organisation of concerts, music performances, opera and play 
performances; organization and presentation of concerts; 
presentation of opera and drama performances; agents of 
entertainers; ticketing agencies of selling admission tickets for 
various activities, exhibitions and games; rental of leisure and 
entertainment apparatus and facilities, including musical 
instruments, stage scenery, props, movie projectors and accessories 
thereof; recording studio services; rental of sound recordings, 
video tapes and motion pictures; news reporters services; 
photography and filming; microfilming; photography reporting; news 
gathering services (provision of news); library services; art 
galleries services; museum facilities, providing amusement arcade 
services; music-halls; night clubs; cinema services; singing halls; 
dancing halls; opera houses; providing karaoke services; casino 
services; recreation information; providing sports facilities; 
children playgrounds; amusement parks of electric toys; video game 
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centers; internet game centers. 
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-10-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302057355 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Renaissance Corporation Limited 
92 Beachcroft Avenue, Onehunga, Auckland, NEW ZEALAND 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 35, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer hardware; customised built-to-order computers; computer 
hardware peripherals; computer hardware consumables; computer 
hardware accessories; computer hardware parts; personal computers; 
desktop computers; computer servers; computer monitors; multi-
processor servers; customised servers; electronic notebook 
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computers; computer networking hardware and software products; 
computer printers; photocopiers; apparatus for recording, 
transmission, reproduction, or storage of electronic data; pre-
recorded CDs; pre-recorded DVDs; personal communication devices; 
telephones, including mobile phones, satellite phones, videophones; 
telecommunications equipment, apparatus and instruments; car audio 
apparatus; handheld and mobile digital electronic devices for the 
sending and receiving of telephone calls, faxes, electronic mail, 
video, instant messaging, music, audiovisual and other multimedia 
works, and other digital data; personal digital assistants and 
electronic organisers; MP3 and other digital format audio and video 
players; electronic navigation equipment; computer gaming machines; 
cameras, including videocameras; radar and scanner equipment; 
multimedia electronic equipment; remote control units and systems; 
antennas; microphones; headphones; speakers; headsets; televisions; 
video players and records; tape players and recorders; disk players 
and recorders; audio players and recorders; radios; blank and 
prerecorded videos, tapes and disks; magnetic, optical and 
electronic data storage materials and devices; computer memory 
devices; blank computer storage media; batteries; accessories, 
parts, fittings and testing apparatus for all of the foregoing 
goods in this class; protective carry cases adapted for phones and 
handheld computers; sunglasses; spectacles; bags, coverings, 
containers, carriers and holders for mobile phones and personal 
computers; electronic publications; downloadable electronic 
publications; computer software; web design software; print design 
software; computer game design software; educational computer 
software; teaching computer software; instructional computer 
software; computer software for business applications, business 
management, accounting, marketing, e-commerce, inventory 
management, customer management and ERP (Enterprise Resource 
Planning); downloadable ring tones, graphics, music, games and 
video via a global computer network and wireless devices; 
communication software for the synchronization, transmission and 
sharing of data, calendar, content and messaging between one or 
more electronic handheld units and data stored on or associated 
with a computer; navigation software; software for the management 
and operation of wireless telecommunication devices; software for 
electronic mail and messaging; software for accessing, searching, 
indexing and retrieving information and data from internet and for 
browsing and navigating through websites; software for sending and 
receiving short messages and electronic mail. 
Class 35: 
Wholesaling and retailing of computer software, computer hardware, 
computer servers, computer peripherals, computer consumables, 
computer accessories, computer parts, computer storage devices, 
batteries, electronic consumer goods, electronic navigation 
equipment, audio-visual equipment, multi-media equipment, 
televisions, television antennas, video players, video recorders, 
DVD players, DVD recorders, audio equipment, radios, stereos, hi-fi 
systems, speakers, sound systems, telephones, mobile telephones, 
MP3 players, electronic communication devices, computer games, 
computer game systems, books, manuals, DVDs, CDs, stationery, 
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posters, multimedia devices, personal multimedia devices, pre-
recorded music, pre-recorded videos, recording discs, recording 
videos, recording cassettes, headphones, bags, laptop bags, camera 
cases, clothing, footwear, headgear, fashion accessories, video 
camera cases, photographic equipment, cinematography equipment, 
office furniture, and parts, fittings and accessories for all of 
the aforesaid goods; merchandising services; administration and 
management of a loyalty program; advertising; marketing services; 
business management services; online business networking services; 
franchising services; brand management services; business 
administration services; business management; business 
administration; business consultancy services; e-commerce 
consultancy, management and administration services; computerised 
database management services; business support services; eBusiness 
solution services, namely the sale of eBusiness software and 
hardware solutions; all of the foregoing services also provided on-
line; information, consultancy and advisory services in relation to 
the foregoing services 
Class 41: 
Entertainment services; rental of entertainment and educational 
equipment; education and training services; publication of books 
and newsletters; computer education and training services; 
education and training services in the field of computer networks, 
computer systems, computer hardware, computer software, computer 
peripherals, computer consumables, computer storage devices, office 
machines, office furniture, communications equipment, electronic 
consumer goods, audiovisual equipment, audio equipment, multi-media 
equipment, photographic equipment, cinematography equipment, and 
parts, fittings and accessories for all of the aforesaid goods; 
organising and hosting educational seminars, field trips, classes, 
conferences and tutorials; all of the aforesaid services also 
provided on-line; information, consultancy and advisory services in 
relation to the foregoing services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-10-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302061837 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市馳源實業有限公司 
廣東省深圳市龍崗區阪田街道雪象村 中浩工業城內航嘉工業園 1號廠房 2樓 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

深圳市中知專利商標代理有限公司 
香港 元朗屏山唐人新村(南一區) 居民信箱 317 號 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
穩壓電源；計算機鍵盤；顯示器；計算機用鼠標；電池充電器；電池；計算
機；計算機用打印機；計算機周邊設備；已錄製的計算機程序；軟盤；複印
機(光電、靜電、熱)；傳真機；內部通訊裝置；電話機；信號遙控電力設
備；調製解調器；可視電話；載波設備；光通訊設備；程控電話交換設備；
揚聲器音箱；麥克風；視聽教學儀器；電纜；電綫；絕緣銅綫；晶片(鍺
片)；單晶矽；電阻材料；電站自動化裝置；密碼磁卡；磁性數據介質；磁性
編碼機；監視器硬件；鼠標；光盤；防盜報警器；掃描儀；光盤驅動器；磁
盤驅動器；電子字典；筆記本電腦；鍵盤罩；錢點數和分撿機；投幣啟動的
器械裝置；自動售貨機；自動售票機；投幣啟動的停車場大門；考勤機；計
算機器；數據處理設備；計算機存儲器；蓄電池箱；條形碼讀出器；火警報
警器；電子筆(熒屏顯示系統)；工業操作電子設備；衡器；量具；電子公告
牌；手提電話；照相機(攝影)；幻燈放映機；攝譜儀；電鍍設備；滅火設
備；電焊電極；個人用防事故裝置；電動開門器；電動關門器；誘殺昆蟲用
電力裝置；插座、插頭和其他連接物(電器連接)；電器接插件；計算機機
箱；手機外殼；掌上電腦外殼。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

19-10-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 不適用 
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Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302069938 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

HUAWEI TECHNOLOGIES CO., LTD. 
Administration Building HUAWEI TECHNOLOGIES CO., LTD. Bantian, 
Longgang District, Shenzhen, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Benny Kong & Yeung 
Unit 19B, Overseas Trust Bank Building, No. 160 Gloucester Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Mobile phones, tablet personal computer, computers, digital photo 
frame (DPF), personal digital assistants (PDA). 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-10-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302072952 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colors lime green, green, blue green, 
blue, purple, red, orange and yellow as elements of the trade mark. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

SAMSUNG JUN JA JOO-SIK-HOI-SA (SAMSUNG ELECTRONICS CO., LTD.) 
416, Maetan-dong, Yeongtong-gu, Suwon-si, Gyeonggi-do, KOREA, 
REPUBLIC OF 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
3D glasses; camcorders; computer game software; Computer network 
hubs, switches and routers; computer software for instant 
messaging, sending and receiving emails and contact information, 
schedule sharing and contents sharing service; computer software 
for managing and organizing various digital reading contents namely 
e-books, e-newspapers, thesis, and e-magazines; computer software 
for personal information management; computer software for 
purchasing, downloading, playing or listening to music; computer 
software for purchasing, subscribing, downloading, playing or 
listening to digital reading contents namely e-books, e-newspapers, 
thesis and e-magazines and electronic games; computer software for 
use in recording, organizing, transmitting, manipulating, and 
reviewing text, data, audio files, video files and electronic games 
in connection with TV, computers, music players, video players, 
media players, mobile phones, and portable and handheld digital 
electronic devices; computer software for use with satellite and 
Global Positioning System(GPS) navigation systems for navigation, 
route and trip planning, and electronic mapping; computer software 
for travel information systems for the provision or rendering of 
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travel advice and for information concerning hotels, landmarks, 
museums, public transportation, restaurants and other information 
regarding travel and transport; computer software to be used for 
viewing and downloading electronic maps; computer software embeded 
on portable phones and/or portable computers that allows users to 
play and download electronic games, listen to and download ring 
tones and music, and view and download screen savers and 
wallpapers; computer software to edit daily activities, address 
book, calendar, memos, and multimedia contents stored in mobile 
devices; Computer software to enable authoring, posting, uploading, 
downloading, transmitting, receiving, editing, extracting, 
encoding, decoding, playing, storing, organizing, showing, 
displaying, tagging, blogging, sharing or otherwise providing 
electronic media or information over the Internet or other 
communications network; computer software to enable users to 
program and distribute audio, video, text and other multimedia 
content, namely, music, concerts, videos, radio, television, news, 
sports, games, cultural events, and entertainment-related and 
educational programs via communication network; computers; digital 
cameras; digital set-top boxes; downloadable digital images, namely 
photographic or video images; downloadable ring tones; DVD players; 
facsimile machines; hard disk drives; Internet protocol (IP) 
private branch exchange(PBX) switchboards; IP-Internet Protocol 
Phone; Key phone switch boards; Key phone terminals; Key phone 
operating system software; LAN Switches; mobile phone accessories 
namely batteries, electric battery chargers, data communication 
cables, wired headsets, wireless headsets, ear phones, car 
chargers, leather cases for mobile phones and electronic devices, 
hands frees, snap-on covers, stylus, audio decks, phone holders, 
screen protective films, phone straps, faceplates and portable 
speakers; mobile phone operating system software; mobile 
telephones; monitors [computer hardware]; MP3 players; network 
access server hardware; network access server operating software; 
PDA (Personal Digital Assistants); portable computers; Portable 
Multimedia Player; printers for computers; semiconductors; smart 
phones; software for network management system; stylus for portable 
electronic devices; Switch Routers; tablet computer accessories 
namely batteries, electric battery chargers, data communication 
cables, wired headsets, wireless headsets, ear phones, car 
chargers, leathers cases, hands frees, snap-on covers, stylus, 
audio decks, phone holders, screen protective films, phone straps, 
faceplates and portable speakers; tablet computer operating system 
software; Tablet Computers; telephones; telephones used as terminal 
devices for Internet protocol (IP) private branch exchange(PBX); 
Television receivers; USB flash memory; wide area network(WAN) 
routers; wireless headsets. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
01-11-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302077353 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Appcelerator, Inc. 
440 N. Bernardo Avenue, Mountain View, California 94043, UNITED 
STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Liu, Shen & Associates 
Room 3716, 37th Floor, Sun Hung Kai Centre, 30 Harbour Road, 
Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 41, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software; downloadable computer software for developing 
web based computer software, tablet and mobile device applications. 
Class 41: 
Computer software education training. 
Class 42: 
Software design consulting. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 07-11-2011 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302083301 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

香港一新科技有限公司 
香港 九龍長沙灣東京街 31 號 恒邦商業大廈 6樓 603 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

銘捷國際知識產權事務所 
香港 九龍旺角花園街 2-16 號 好景商業中心 1005 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電子計算機及其外部設備；記錄、自動售貨機和其他記數檢測器；其他辦公
用機械(不包括打字機、譽寫機、油印機)；衡器，量具；信號器具；通訊導
航設備；音像設備；攝影、電影用具及儀器；光學儀器；電源材料；電器用
晶體及碳素材料，電子、電氣通用元件；電器成套設備及控制裝置；電鍍、
電解設備；滅火器具；電弧切割、焊接設備及器具；工業用 X光機械設備；
安全救護器具；警報裝置，電鈴；眼鏡及附件；電池，充電器；電影片，已
曝光材料；電動關門器；電手套。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-11-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302085697 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

OTIS ELEVATOR COMPANY 
10 Farm Springs Road, Farmington, Connecticut 06032, United States 
of America 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

ECCLES & LEE 
SUITE 4103, JARDINE HOUSE, 1 CONNAUGHT PLACE, CENTRAL, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7, 9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Computer Software for controlling door operations, electrical 
controllers for door operation and door control, electrical 
position/velocity sensors for controlling door operation. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-11-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

17-06-2011 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

85348906 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302087217 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

RON LANDO 
408 TAMAL PLAZA, CORTE MADERA, CA 94925, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

China Patent Agent (H.K.) Ltd. 
22/F, Great Eagle Centre, 23 Harbour Road, Wanchai, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Eyewear. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-11-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 

N/A 
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of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302093463 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Peavey International Limited 
香港 中環德輔道中 19 號 環球大廈 1903 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Peavey International Limited 
香港 中環德輔道中 19 號 環球大廈 1903 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 15 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
音響、音響喇叭、音箱、揚聲器、擴音器、擴音器喇叭、混聲器、混音器、
混合器、擴大器、放大器、功率放大器、前置放大器、揚聲器箱、音箱外
殼、匹配器、增幅器、分頻器、音訊調節器、效果器、等化器、調音台、麥
克風、耳機、電腦軟體、音響連接器、話筒 
類別 15: 
電子樂器、樂器、曼陀林、吉他、電吉它、樂器鍵盤、樂器弦、琴弦、吉他
弦、樂器弦鈕、吉他用背帶、打擊樂器、校音器(定音器)、鼓(樂器)、鼓
面、鼓皮、鼓棒、鼓錘、鼓架、定音鼓架、鈸架、樂器支架、樂器用踏板、
電子音樂合成器、樂器用調音器 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-11-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 
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[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302106882 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KONINKLIJKE PHILIPS ELECTRONICS N.V. 
Groenewoudseweg 1, Eindhoven, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus for recording, processing, transmitting and reproducing 
sound and/or images; software. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 

N/A 
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Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302107115 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市索艾電子科技有限公司 
深圳市寶安區福永街道鳳凰社區 鳳凰第一工業區富源街 58 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

陳靈輝 
香港 新界粉嶺聯和墟 榮福中心第五座十五樓 F室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
鼠標(數據處理設備)、計算機鍵盤、手提電話、電視機、集成電路、遙控儀
器、電池、電池充電器、電綫、耳塞機 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302107269 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Malem Limited 
No. 1, 2/F Sing Win Industrial Building, 15-17 Shing Yip Street, 
Kwun Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Federation of Hong Kong Industries 
31/F, Billion Plaza, 8 Cheung Yue Street, Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 14 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; automatic vending machines and 
mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; cash registers, calculating 
machines, data processing equipment and computers; calculating 
machines; calculators; data processing apparatus; apparatus for 
providing, processing, displaying, recording, transmitting, 
receiving, reproducing, editing, utilizing and playback of images, 
sounds, data and information; microprocessors; pedometers; time 
recording apparatus; chronographs [time recording apparatus]; time 
clocks [time recording devices]; emitters for electric signal 
transmission; sound alarms; wander alarms; enuresis alarms; 
wireless wetness sensor with alarm; telephone apparatus; remote 
control apparatus; electro-dynamic apparatus for the remote control 
of signals; sirens; acoustic signaling, sirens, communications and 
telecommunications equipment; parts and fittings for aforesaid 
goods; all included in class 9. 
Class 10: 
Medical apparatus and instruments; digital pedometers; therapeutic 
apparatus; electron therapeutic devices; hot air therapeutic 
apparatus; vibrators for medical purposes; hot air vibrators for 
medical purposes; massage apparatus; esthetic massage apparatus; 
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deep heat massage apparatus; vibration generating apparatus for 
massage; sprayers for medical purposes; sphygmomanometers; testing 
apparatus for medical purposes; thermometers for medical purposes; 
hearing aids; hearing aids for the deaf [acoustic aids]; medical 
hearing instruments; draw-sheets for sick beds; incontinence 
sheets; sheets (for medical use); medical articles for the care and 
management of urinary and fecal incontinence; mattress covers 
(incontinence), mattress pads (incontinence), mattress protectors 
(incontinence) and mattress slips (incontinence); step counting 
apparatus for medical purposes; automatic electrocardiogram (ECG) 
analyzers; electrocardiogram (ECG) clips; potty/toilet trainers for 
medical use; bladder stimulators; mats for dialysis sessions for 
medical use; parts and fittings for aforesaid goods; all included 
in class 10. 
Class 14: 
Horological and chronometric instruments; apparatus for measuring 
time; time marking apparatus and instruments; apparatus for 
determining time intervals; time keeping apparatus; vibrating alarm 
watches; clocks and watches; clocks and watches, electric; control 
clocks [master clocks]; clocks with automatic timers; digital 
clocks with automatic timers; talking time clock; alarm clocks; 
electronic alarm clocks; mechanical alarm clocks; alarm watches; 
wrist watches; stopwatches; apparatus for measuring time with 
electronic perpetual desk calendar; parts and fittings for 
aforesaid goods; all included in class 14. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302109492 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Waterford Institute, Inc. 
55 West 900 South, Salt Lake City, UT 84101, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

EMILY YIP & CO 
Room 1904, Chinachem Exchange Square II, 338 King's Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Children's educational music CDs and DVDs; children's educational 
software. 
Class 16: 
Educational publications, namely, teacher guides, song charts, 
vocabulary cards, and worksheets in the fields of emergent literacy 
skills, reading and writing, mathematics, science; packaged kits 
comprising printed instructional, educational, and teaching 
materials for educational activities in the field of emergent 
literacy skills. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

14-06-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

85345978 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
302109500 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Waterford Institute, Inc. 
55 West 900 South, Salt Lake City, UT 84101, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

EMILY YIP & CO 
Room 1904, Chinachem Exchange Square II, 338 King's Road, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Children's educational music CDs and DVDs; children's educational 
software. 
Class 16: 
Educational publications, namely, teacher guides, song charts, 
vocabulary cards, and worksheets in the fields of emergent literacy 
skills, reading and writing, mathematics, science; packaged kits 
comprising printed instructional, educational, and teaching 
materials for educational activities in the field of emergent 
literacy skills. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

14-06-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

85346278 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302114919 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Clarence Street Cyclery Pty Ltd. 
104 Clarence Street, Sydney NSW 2000, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Reed Smith Richards Butler 
20/F, Alexandra House, 18 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 12, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Protective sports helmets; headgear for use by cyclists for 
protection against injury; protective helmets for cyclists; bicycle 
computers 
Class 12: 
Bicycles; parts, fittings and accessories for bicycles including 
bicycle bells, brakes, carriers, frames, handle bars, pumps, 
saddles, saddle covers, spokes, splash guards (mudguards), 
stabilisers, stands, tyres, inner tubes and chains; fittings for 
bicycles for carrying food and beverages; puncture repair outfits 
for bicycle tyres; toe straps for bicycles 
Class 18: 
Bicycle bags (saddle bags); backpacks; bags for use in sports for 
carrying sports clothing; bags made of imitation leather; bags made 
of leather; gym bags; school bags; travelling bags; belt bags 
Class 25: 
Clothing; cyclists' clothing; sports headgear (other than helmets); 
sports jerseys; caps (headwear); hats; headbands; wristbands; 
leggings; singlets; socks; shorts; jackets; gloves; sun visors; 
footwear 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： N/A 
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Others 
[220] 提交日期： 

Date of Filing: 
16-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302114928 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Clarence Street Cyclery Pty Ltd. 
104 Clarence Street, Sydney NSW 2000, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Reed Smith Richards Butler 
20/F, Alexandra House, 18 Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 12, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Protective sports helmets; headgear for use by cyclists for 
protection against injury; protective helmets for cyclists; bicycle 
computers 
Class 12: 
Bicycles; parts, fittings and accessories for bicycles including 
bicycle bells, brakes, carriers, frames, handle bars, pumps, 
saddles, saddle covers, spokes, splash guards (mudguards), 
stabilisers, stands, tyres, inner tubes and chains; fittings for 
bicycles for carrying food and beverages; puncture repair outfits 
for bicycle tyres; toe straps for bicycles 
Class 18: 
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Bicycle bags (saddle bags); backpacks; bags for use in sports for 
carrying sports clothing; bags made of imitation leather; bags made 
of leather; gym bags; school bags; travelling bags; belt bags 
Class 25: 
Clothing; cyclists' clothing; sports headgear (other than helmets); 
sports jerseys; caps (headwear); hats; headbands; wristbands; 
leggings; singlets; socks; shorts; jackets; gloves; sun visors; 
footwear 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302119121 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"A"， 申請人聲稱銀白色爲商標的一個要素；在商標
"B"， 申請人聲稱紫色爲商標的一個要素；在商標"D"，申請人聲稱綠色爲商
標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

丁細鋼 
中國內地 湖南省醴陵市 清水江鄉文山村陽塘組 23 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

港專國際商標專利有限公司 
香港 荃灣 南豐中心 1522 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用具及儀器，處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節或
控制電的儀器和器具，錄製、通訊、重放聲音和形象的器具，磁性數據載
體，錄音盤，自動售貨機及投幣啟動裝置的機械結構，現金收入記錄機，計
算機器，數據處理裝置和計算機，滅火器械，電池，電池充電器，蓄電池，
手提電話，手提無綫電話機，手提電話配件，手提電話零件，手提攝錄機，
手提錄像機，微型手提電腦，手提電腦專用袋，電話機套，計算機袋(套)，
成套無綫電話，電話用成套免提工具，室內電話，電話，電話卡，電話線，
網際網路電話，影像電話，手機套，流動通訊產品。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302131406 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Makara Capital Limited 
11/F, Linkchart Centre, 2 Tai Yip Street, Kwun Tong, Kowloon, Hong 
Kong 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wongs, Solicitors 
Unit B, 1st Floor, Dah Sing Life Building, 99 Des Voeux Road 
Central, Hong Kong 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 14, 18, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Spectacles, spectacles frames, sunglasses, masks and spectacles for 
practicing sport, ski, sail, tennis, golf and mountaineering, snow 
goggles, spectacle glasses and optical glasses, corrective optical 
lenses, optical lenses, contact lenses, eyeglass cases; eyeglass 
chains, cords and supports, lateral protection eyeglass fittings; 
binoculars; all included in class 9 
Class 14: 
Precious metals and their alloys and goods in precious metals or 
coated therewith, not included in other classes; jewellery, 
precious stones; watches and other horological and chronometric 
instruments 
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather, and goods made of these 
materials and not included in other classes; animal skins, hides; 
trunks, traveling bags, handbags, suitcases and briefcases; all 
included in class 18 
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-01-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302132784 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Solvil et Titus S.A. 
38, chemin du Grand Puits, Case postale 128, 1217 Meyrin 2, Geneve, 
Switzerland 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Legal Department, Stelux Holdings International Limited 
27/F., Stelux House, 698 Prince Edward Road East, San Po Kong, 
Kowloon, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Optical products, namely, spectacles, glasses, sunglasses, frames 
for eyeglasses and cases for the aforesaid goods; cases and pouches 
adapted for spectacles; parts and fittings for all the aforesaid 
goods; all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-01-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 

N/A 
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Priority Applications: 
   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302133792 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DC Comics 
1700 Broadway, New York, New York 10019, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 25, 28, 29, 30, 32, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; motion picture 
films featuring comedy, drama, action, adventure and/or animation, 
and motion picture films for broadcast on television featuring 
comedy, drama, action, adventure and/or animation; audio video 
discs, and digital versatile discs featuring music, comedy, drama, 
action, adventure, and/or animation; magnetic data carriers, 
recording discs; stereo headphones; batteries; cordless telephones; 
CD players; CD ROM computer game discs; DVDs and other digital 
recording media; telephone and/or radio pagers; compact disc 
players; radios; mouse pads; eyeglasses, sunglasses and cases 
therefor; downloadable software for use in playing online computer 
games, downloadable computer game software; Computer game software 
for use on mobile and cellular phones; video and computer game 



公報編號 Journal No.: 476 公布日期 Publication Date: 18-05-2012 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 87/ 116 
 

programs; video game cartridges; computer and video games software 
which are designed for hardware platforms, namely, computer and 
video games software for game consoles and personal computers; CD-
ROM and digital versatile computer game discs and computer 
programs, namely, software linking digitized video and audio media 
to a global computer information network; downloadable audio-visual 
media content in the field of entertainment featuring animated 
motion pictures, television series, comedies, and dramas; computer 
software, namely, computer software for streaming audio-visual 
media content via the Internet, computer software for streaming and 
storing audio-visual media content, downloadable audio and video 
players for media content with multimedia and interactive 
functions, video search and annotation software, content protection 
software, database management software, database synchronization 
software; computer programs for accessing, browsing and searching 
online databases, software that enables users to play and program 
entertainment-related audio, video, text and multi-media content; 
computer application software for streaming and storing audio-
visual media content; computer application software for streaming 
audio-visual media content via the Internet; downloadable computer 
software for streaming audio-visual media content via the Internet; 
downloadable computer software for streaming and storing audio-
visual media content; downloadable publications in the nature of 
books featuring characters from animated, action adventure, comedy 
and/or drama features, comic books, children's books, strategy 
guides, magazines featuring characters from animated, action 
adventure, comedy and/or drama features, coloring books, children's 
activity books and magazines in the field of entertainment; 
cellular telephone accessories, namely hands-free accessories, 
cellular telephone covers and cellular telephone face covers; 
encoded magnetic cards, phone cards, credit cards, cash cards, 
debit cards and magnetic key cards; and decorative magnets. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-01-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302133800 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

DC Comics 
1700 Broadway, New York, New York 10019, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

BAKER & McKENZIE 
14TH FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 16, 18, 25, 28, 29, 30, 32, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; motion picture 
films featuring comedy, drama, action, adventure and/or animation, 
and motion picture films for broadcast on television featuring 
comedy, drama, action, adventure and/or animation; audio video 
discs, and digital versatile discs featuring music, comedy, drama, 
action, adventure, and/or animation; magnetic data carriers, 
recording discs; stereo headphones; batteries; cordless telephones; 
CD players; CD ROM computer game discs; DVDs and other digital 
recording media; telephone and/or radio pagers; compact disc 
players; radios; mouse pads; eyeglasses, sunglasses and cases 
therefor; downloadable software for use in playing online computer 
games, downloadable computer game software; Computer game software 
for use on mobile and cellular phones; video and computer game 
programs; video game cartridges; computer and video games software 
which are designed for hardware platforms, namely, computer and 
video games software for game consoles and personal computers; CD-
ROM and digital versatile computer game discs and computer 
programs, namely, software linking digitized video and audio media 
to a global computer information network; downloadable audio-visual 
media content in the field of entertainment featuring animated 
motion pictures, television series, comedies, and dramas; computer 
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software, namely, computer software for streaming audio-visual 
media content via the Internet, computer software for streaming and 
storing audio-visual media content, downloadable audio and video 
players for media content with multimedia and interactive 
functions, video search and annotation software, content protection 
software, database management software, database synchronization 
software; computer programs for accessing, browsing and searching 
online databases, software that enables users to play and program 
entertainment-related audio, video, text and multi-media content; 
computer application software for streaming and storing audio-
visual media content; computer application software for streaming 
audio-visual media content via the Internet; downloadable computer 
software for streaming audio-visual media content via the Internet; 
downloadable computer software for streaming and storing audio-
visual media content; downloadable publications in the nature of 
books featuring characters from animated, action adventure, comedy 
and/or drama features, comic books, children's books, strategy 
guides, magazines featuring characters from animated, action 
adventure, comedy and/or drama features, coloring books, children's 
activity books and magazines in the field of entertainment; 
cellular telephone accessories, namely hands-free accessories, 
cellular telephone covers and cellular telephone face covers; 
encoded magnetic cards, phone cards, credit cards, cash cards, 
debit cards and magnetic key cards; and decorative magnets. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-01-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302134854 



公報編號 Journal No.: 476 公布日期 Publication Date: 18-05-2012 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 90/ 116 
 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours red, orange, yellow, green, blue, 
pink, purple, grey and white as elements of mark "A" in the series, 
and the colours red, yellow, green, blue, pink, purple, grey, black 
and white as elements of mark "B" in the series. 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Octopus Cards Limited 
36th Floor, 148 Electric Road, NORTH POINT, HONG KONG 
 
Shen Zhen Shenzhentong Co., Ltd 
Room 214, Tower B, Operations Building, Metro Depot, Hongshulin Rd, 
Futian District, SHENZHEN, CHINA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 36 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Scientific, nautical, surveying, photographic, cinematographic, 
optical, weighing, measuring, signalling, checking (supervision), 
life-saving and teaching apparatus and instruments; apparatus and 
instruments for conducting, switching, transforming, accumulating, 
regulating or controlling electricity; apparatus for recording, 
transmission or reproduction of sound or images; magnetic data 
carriers, recording discs; mechanisms for coin-operated apparatus; 
cash registers; calculating machines, data processing equipment and 
computers; fire-extinguishing apparatus; smart cards, electronic 
modules, memory devices, computer software, on-line and off line 
electronic payment apparatus; computer memories; computer hardware; 
parts and fittings for the aforesaid goods. 
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary affairs; real estate 
affairs; financial services; financial services, including 
financial services relating to customer loyalty, incentive and 
reward programs; exchange and redemption services in relation to 
customer loyalty, incentive and reward programs; arranging 
discounts in relation to customer loyalty, incentive and reward 
programs; provision of financial services relating to credit, cash 
and smart card services; information, consultancy and advisory 
services relating to the aforesaid services. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-01-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302138535 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SAISON INFORMATION SYSTEMS (SAISON INFORMATION 
SYSTEMS CO., LTD.) 
3-1-1 Higashi-Ikebukuro, Toshima-ku, Tokyo, JAPAN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Rebecca Lo & Co 
1408 Dina House, Ruttonjee Centre, 11 Duddell Street, Central, HONG 
KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Computer software. 
Class 42: 
Designing, programming or maintaining computer software; Providing 
computer programs. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-01-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

10-01-2012 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2012-000641 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

JAPAN 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302140758 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

PAK MAKSIM 
深圳市南山區香山西街與沙河東路交匯處 僑城馨苑 1812 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

PAK MAKSIM 
香港 九龍旺角道 33 號 凱途發展大廈 7樓 04 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測地、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗(監督)、
救護(營救)和教學用具及儀器，處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節或控制電的
儀器和器具，錄製、通訊、重放聲音和形象的器具，磁性資料載體，錄音
盤，自動售貨器和投幣啓動裝置的機械結構，現金收入記錄機，電腦和資料
處理裝置，滅火器械。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 不適用 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-01-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302146897 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KONINKLIJKE PHILIPS ELECTRONICS N.V. 
Groenewoudseweg 1, Eindhoven, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus and instruments for recording, processing, transmitting 
and reproducing of sound. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 26-01-2012 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
26-07-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1229843 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

BENELUX TRADEMARKS AND DESIGNS OFFICE 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302146905 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

KONINKLIJKE PHILIPS ELECTRONICS N.V. 
Groenewoudseweg 1, Eindhoven, NETHERLANDS 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wilkinson & Grist 
6th Floor, Prince's Building, Chater Road, Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Apparatus and instruments for recording, processing, transmitting 
and reproducing of sound. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-01-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

26-07-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 1229844 
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Priority Application No.: 
[330] 優先權申請的 

國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

BENELUX TRADEMARKS AND DESIGNS OFFICE 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302157534 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市眾明半導體照明有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市寶安區石岩街道塘頭社區 宏發科技園廠房 A棟一至
五層 
 
啟東市眾恒源照明科技有限公司 
中國內地 江蘇省啟東濱海工業園 江洲路 26 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

精英知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 695 號 永如大廈 12 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電子計算機及其外部設備；記錄、自動售貨機和其他記數檢測器；其他辦公
用機械（不包括打字機、譽寫機、油印機）；衡器；量具；信號器具；通訊
導航設備；音像設備；攝影、電影用具及儀器；測量儀器儀錶，實驗室用器
具，電測量儀器，科學儀器；光學儀器；電源材料；電器用晶體及碳素材
料，電子、電器通用元件；電器成套設備及控制裝置；電鍍、電解設備；滅
火器具；電弧切割、焊接設備及器具；工業用 X光機械設備；安全救護器
具；警報裝置，電鈴；眼鏡及附件 ；電池，充電器；電影片，已曝光材料 
類別 11: 
照明用設備、器具（不包括汽燈、油燈）；噴焊燈 ；汽燈，油燈 ；烹調及
民用電器加熱設備（不包括廚房用手工用具，食品加工機器）；製冷、冷藏
設備（不包括冷藏車）；乾燥、通風、空調設備（包括冷暖房設備）；加
溫、蒸汽設備（包括工業用爐、鍋爐，不包括機車鍋爐、鍋駝機鍋爐、蒸汽
機鍋爐）；水暖管件；衛生設備（不包括盥洗室用具）；消毒和淨化設備；
小型取暖器；不屬別類的打火器具；核能反應設備 
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302157543 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

深圳市眾明半導體照明有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市寶安區石岩街道 塘頭社區宏發科技園廠房 A棟一至
五層 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

精英知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 695 號 永如大廈 12 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電子計算機及其外部設備；記錄、自動售貨機和其他記數檢測器；其他辦公
用機械（不包括打字機、譽寫機、油印機）；衡器；量具；信號器具；通訊
導航設備；音像設備；攝影、電影用具及儀器；測量儀器儀錶，實驗室用器
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具，電測量儀器，科學儀器；光學儀器；電源材料；電器用晶體及碳素材
料，電子、電器通用元件；電器成套設備及控制裝置；電鍍、電解設備；滅
火器具；電弧切割、焊接設備及器具；工業用 X光機械設備；安全救護器
具；警報裝置，電鈴；眼鏡及附件 ；電池，充電器；電影片，已曝光材料 
類別 11: 
照明用設備、器具（不包括汽燈、油燈）；噴焊燈 ；汽燈，油燈 ；烹調及
民用電器加熱設備（不包括廚房用手工用具，食品加工機器）；製冷、冷藏
設備（不包括冷藏車）；乾燥、通風、空調設備（包括冷暖房設備）；加
溫、蒸汽設備（包括工業用爐、鍋爐，不包括機車鍋爐、鍋駝機鍋爐、蒸汽
機鍋爐）；水暖管件；衛生設備（不包括盥洗室用具）；消毒和淨化設備；
小型取暖器；不屬別類的打火器具；核能反應設備 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302157552 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 

深圳市眾明半導體照明有限公司 
中國內地 廣東省深圳市寶安區石岩街道 塘頭社區宏發科技園廠房 A棟一至
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Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

五層 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

精英知識產權服務有限公司 
香港 九龍彌敦道 695 號 永如大廈 12 字樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 11 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
電子計算機及其外部設備；記錄、自動售貨機和其他記數檢測器；其他辦公
用機械（不包括打字機、譽寫機、油印機）；衡器；量具；信號器具；通訊
導航設備；音像設備；攝影、電影用具及儀器；測量儀器儀錶，實驗室用器
具，電測量儀器，科學儀器；光學儀器；電源材料；電器用晶體及碳素材
料，電子、電器通用元件；電器成套設備及控制裝置；電鍍、電解設備；滅
火器具；電弧切割、焊接設備及器具；工業用 X光機械設備；安全救護器
具；警報裝置，電鈴；眼鏡及附件 ；電池，充電器；電影片，已曝光材料 
類別 11: 
照明用設備、器具（不包括汽燈、油燈）；噴焊燈 ；汽燈，油燈 ；烹調及
民用電器加熱設備（不包括廚房用手工用具，食品加工機器）；製冷、冷藏
設備（不包括冷藏車）；乾燥、通風、空調設備（包括冷暖房設備）；加
溫、蒸汽設備（包括工業用爐、鍋爐，不包括機車鍋爐、鍋駝機鍋爐、蒸汽
機鍋爐）；水暖管件；衛生設備（不包括盥洗室用具）；消毒和淨化設備；
小型取暖器；不屬別類的打火器具；核能反應設備 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302163078 
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

林盧賢 
中國內地 廣東省普寧市 流沙北街道南苑新村 10幢 601 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

陳達明 
香港 新界粉嶺 麻笏村 52D 地下 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用具及儀器，處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節或
控制電的儀器和器具，錄製、通訊、重放聲音和形像的器具，磁性數據載
體，錄音盤，光碟，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啓動裝置的機械結
構，收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火器械，
音樂手機，智能手機，電池，手提電話，網絡通訊設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

16-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 302163267 
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Application No.: 
[540] 商標： 

Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

林盧賢 
中國內地 廣東省普寧市 流沙北街道南苑新村 10幢 601 號 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

陳達明 
香港 新界粉嶺 麻笏村 52D 地下 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗（監
督）、救護（營救）和教學用具及儀器，處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節或
控制電的儀器和器具，錄製、通訊、重放聲音和形像的器具，磁性數據載
體，錄音盤，光碟，DVD 盤和其他數字存儲媒介；投幣啓動裝置的機械結
構，收銀機，計算機器，數據處理裝置，計算機；計算機軟件；滅火器械，
音樂手機，智能手機，電池，手提電話，網絡通訊設備。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302166930 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Smart Great International Limited (俊軒國際有限公司) 
Rm 501, Block A, East Sun Industrial Centre, 16 Shing Yip Street, 
Kwun Tong, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Smart Great International Limited 
Rm 501, Block A, East Sun Industrial Centre, 16 Shing Yip Street, 
Kwun Tong, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Optical instruments and apparatus including spectacles, sunglasses, 
clip-on sunglasses, eyeglasses, spectacle frames, lenses, anti-
glare eyewear, multi-coated lenses, contact lenses, anti-dazzle 
shades, magnifying glasses, binoculars, visors and goggles; 
accessories of eyewear, spectacles and sunglasses including chains, 
nose-pieces, foam padding, suspension cords, eyeglass cases, 
spectacle cases, containers and cases for contact lenses; 
apparatus, devices, instruments and kits for cleaning lenses and 
optical media including optical lens cleaning tools; electronic, 
photographic, wireless, measuring, and signaling apparatus; signal 
receivers or transmitters, connection for apparatus for short-range 
transmission of digital voice and data that supports point-to-point 
and multipoint applications, spectacles with headphones, apparatus 
for the generation of digital audio effects, spectacles with 
speakers, spectacles with camera, spectacles with lights; amusement 
instruments adapted for use with eye wear; protective goggles, 
protective spectacles and safety wears; parts and fittings for all 
the aforesaid goods; software, drivers, downloadable software, 
electronic publications provided on-line, company brochures 
downloaded via the internet, user manuals in electronic form 
downloadable from the websites; all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： N/A 
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Condition: 
 其他： 

Others 
N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302167894 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

Yes 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The Applicant claims the colour red as an element of mark "B" in 
the series and the colour red as an element of mark "D" in the 
series 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Wow Audio Laboratory Limited 
Offices 202-3, 2nd floor, Lucky Building, 39 Wellington Street, 
Central, Hong Kong. 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Wow Audio Laboratory Limited 
Offices 202-3, 2nd floor, Lucky Building, 39 Wellington Street, 
Central, Hong Kong. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9: 
Amplifiers, preamplifiers, speakers, power supplies, digital to 
analog converters, analog to digital converters, high-fidelity 
apparatus, electronic and electrical designs apparatus, apparatus 
for transmission or reproduction of sound or images, electric, 
coaxial, fibre optic cables and connectors, parts and fittings for 
all of the aforesaid goods; all included in Class 9. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302171466 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Bottega Veneta International S.a.r.l. 
124 Boulevard De La Petrusse Luxembourg L-2330 LUXEMBOURG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Deacons 
5th Floor Alexandra House, Central HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 9, 14, 18, 25 
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 9:  
Eyeglasses, sunglasses, spectacle glasses, lenses, eyeglass frames, 
eyeglass cases; bags and cases specially adapted for holding or 
carrying mobile phones, MP3 players and laptop computers. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-02-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302191112 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"B"，申請人聲稱紫色為商標的一個要素; 在商標
"D"，申請人聲稱紫色為商標的一個要素。 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

新民主出版社有限公司 
香港 九龍紅磡馬頭圍道 39 號 紅磡商業中心 A座 1105-7 室 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

新民主出版社有限公司 
香港 九龍紅磡馬頭圍道 39 號 紅磡商業中心 A座 1105-7 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 16, 41 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
音像出版物，包括鐳射光碟及音像數據資料載體 
類別 16: 
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圖書及印刷成品，包括雜誌、期刊、報紙及書籍 
類別 41: 
電子書及網路出版 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-03-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302203299 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

楊旭 
貴州省遵義縣三岔鎮 長山村桐梓灣組 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

香港金橋商務諮詢有限公司 
香港 九龍長沙灣東京街 31 號 恒邦商業大廈 603 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 9: 
科學、航海、測量、攝影、電影、光學、衡具、量具、信號、檢驗(監督)、
救護(營救)和教學用具及儀器；處理、開關、傳送、積累、調節或控制電的
裝置和儀器；錄製、通訊、重放聲音或影像的裝置；磁性資料載體，錄音
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盤；光碟，DVD 盤和其他數位存儲媒介；投幣啓動裝置的機械結構；收銀
機，電腦器，資料處理裝置，電腦；電腦軟體；滅火器械；電腦，電腦週邊
設備，電子筆(螢屏顯示系統用)，滑鼠(資料處理設備)，電子字典，筆記本
電腦，計算器，滑鼠墊，可擕式電腦，計步器，，計數器，時間記錄裝置，
記時器(時間記錄裝置)，煮蛋計時器(沙漏)，驗鈔機，口述聽寫機，通話
筒，電話聽筒，成套無線電話機，電話機，電話話筒，可視電話，手提電
話，步話機，電話用成套免提工具，手機帶，揚聲器音箱，振動膜(音響)、
揚聲器，麥克風、揚聲器喇叭，CD 播放機，攝像機，CD 播放機，可擕式收錄
機，頭帶耳機，DVD 播放機，可擕式媒體播放器，耳塞機，學習機，電子教
學學習機，電池充電器，照相機(攝影)。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-03-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 
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類別 Class 10 
[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
301975988 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Oxford Nanopore Technologies Limited 
Edmund Cartwright House, 4 Robert Robinson Avenue, Oxford Science 
Park, Oxford, OX4 4GA United Kingdom 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

STEPHENSON & CO. 
3908 TWO EXCHANGE SQUARE, 8 CONNAUGHT PLACE, CENTRAL, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 42 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Surgical, medical and veterinary apparatus and instruments; medical 
and veterinary apparatus for biological, chemical, biochemical, 
DNA, RNA, protein and molecular analysis; blood testing apparatus; 
diagnostic apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; testing 
apparatus for medical or veterinary purposes; parts and fittings 
for all the aforesaid goods. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-07-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

20-01-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

2570207 (for mark "A" in the series) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED KINGDOM 
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[210] 商標申請編號： 

Application No.: 
301977319 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Watson Enterprises Limited 
Trident Chambers, Road Town, Tortola, British Virgin Islands 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HUTCHISON WHAMPOA AGENTS LIMITED 
22ND FLOOR, HUTCHISON HOUSE, 10 HARCOURT ROAD, HONG KONG. 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 10, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Surgical, medical, orthopaedic, orthotic, chiropody and foot care 
apparatus and instruments; instruments, equipment and means for 
hygiene, orthopaedics and for the treatment and care of the feet 
and skin; cushions for care of the feet; aids for the correction of 
the feet including supports for the arch of the foot; means for the 
separation and the straightening of the toes; protective means 
against the hardening of areas of skin calluses and inflammation of 
the toes; cushions for the heels, under-heels; protection for 
metatarsal cushions; boot inserts, foot rings and foot supports; 
shoe insoles, orthopaedic insoles, disposable insoles, deodorized 
insoles for orthopaedic footwear; compression hosiery; graduated 
compression hosiery; medical support hosiery; orthopaedic and 
therapeutic hosiery; hosiery for medical, surgical and/or 
prophylactic purposes; medical and surgical socks; stockings for 
varicose veins; means for exercising the foot; orthopaedic 
articles; means for the fixing of fingers and toes; elastic 
bandages for joints, elastic gaiters, elastic knee-joints, elastic 
bandages, bandages for the waist, bandages for orthopaedic 
purposes; means for measuring, examining and taking impressions of 
the feet; gel protector for toes and feet; gel tube, gel corn 
softeners; medicated insoles; foot cushions; toe cushions. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

18-07-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302071467 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

上海久工實業有限公司 
中國內地 上海市閔行區 顧戴路 3100 弄 68 號 
 
安徽久工科技實業有限責任公司 
中國內地 安徽省馬鞍山市 和縣曆陽工業園區 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

天標知識產權代理有限公司 
香港 九龍尖沙咀加連威老道 14 號 加連威大廈 4樓 A座 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
護理器械；健美按摩設備；按摩器械；振動按摩器；醫用體育活動器械；醫
用電毯；理療設備；醫用特製傢具；醫用氣褥墊；大便坐椅。 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

28-10-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 不適用 



公報編號 Journal No.: 476 公布日期 Publication Date: 18-05-2012 
分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version) 
                      

Class 6-10 110/ 116 
 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
[310] 優先權申請編號： 

Priority Application No.: 
不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302101607 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Standard Textile Co., Inc. 
One Knollcrest Drive, Cincinnati, Ohio 45237, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10, 24, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
A full line of surgical apparel and textiles; a full line of 
patient examination apparel. 
Class 24: 
A full line of bed and bath linens. 
Class 25: 
Work clothes, namely, jackets, jacket liners, coveralls, cargo 
shorts, cargo pants, and uniforms; a full line of patient and 
nurses clothing excluding surgical and examination apparel. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 01-12-2011 
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Date of Filing: 
[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 

Dates of Priority Claimed: 
01-06-2011 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

85/334,863 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

UNITED STATES 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302107269 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Malem Limited 
No. 1, 2/F Sing Win Industrial Building, 15-17 Shing Yip Street, 
Kwun Tong, Kowloon, HONG KONG 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

Federation of Hong Kong Industries 
31/F, Billion Plaza, 8 Cheung Yue Street, Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon, 
HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9, 10, 14 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Medical apparatus and instruments; digital pedometers; therapeutic 
apparatus; electron therapeutic devices; hot air therapeutic 
apparatus; vibrators for medical purposes; hot air vibrators for 
medical purposes; massage apparatus; esthetic massage apparatus; 
deep heat massage apparatus; vibration generating apparatus for 
massage; sprayers for medical purposes; sphygmomanometers; testing 
apparatus for medical purposes; thermometers for medical purposes; 
hearing aids; hearing aids for the deaf [acoustic aids]; medical 
hearing instruments; draw-sheets for sick beds; incontinence 
sheets; sheets (for medical use); medical articles for the care and 
management of urinary and fecal incontinence; mattress covers 
(incontinence), mattress pads (incontinence), mattress protectors 
(incontinence) and mattress slips (incontinence); step counting 
apparatus for medical purposes; automatic electrocardiogram (ECG) 
analyzers; electrocardiogram (ECG) clips; potty/toilet trainers for 
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medical use; bladder stimulators; mats for dialysis sessions for 
medical use; parts and fittings for aforesaid goods; all included 
in class 10. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302112263 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
一般商標 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

姜京石 
哈爾濱市阿城區 料甸滿族鄉紅新村一組 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

姜京石 
香港 九龍旺角道 33 號 凱途發展大廈 7樓 04 室 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

類別 10: 
外科、醫療、牙科和獸醫用儀器及器械、假肢、假眼和假牙，矯形用品，縫
合用材料。 

[526] 卸棄： 不適用 
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Disclaimer: 
[529] 限制： 

Limitation: 
不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

不適用 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

不適用 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

不適用 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302122712 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Naty AB 
Gamla Värmdövägen 4, 131 37 Nacka, SWEDEN 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

HASTINGS & CO. 
5th Floor, Gloucester Tower, The Landmark, 11 Pedder Street, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3, 5, 10, 16, 20, 21, 24, 25 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Baby feeding bottles. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-12-2011 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302130704 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Intuity Medical Inc. 
350 Potrero Avenue, California, 94085, UNITED STATES 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

DLA Piper Hong Kong 
17th Floor, Edinburgh Tower, The Landmark, 15 Queen's Road, 
Central, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10: 
Blood glucose monitoring systems including the devices, and parts 
and accessories thereof. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-01-2012 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

N/A 

[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

N/A 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

N/A 

   
   

 
 
 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

302130713 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

 
[550] 商標種類： 

Mark Type: 
Ordinary 

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

No 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A 

[730] 註冊申請人的 
姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address: 

Galway Licensing Pty. Ltd. 
79 Gheringhap Street, GEELONG VIC 3220, AUSTRALIA 

[740/ 
750] 

註冊申請人的送達地址： 
Applicant's Address for 
Service: 

MARKS & CLERK 
Level 9, Cyberport 1, 100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam, HONG KONG 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

5, 10 

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 
Specification: 

Class 10:  
Incontinence sheets, bed sheets for incontinence, electronic 
apparatus for prevention of incontinence, incontinence mattress 
covers, mattress pads, mattress slips and protectors, plastic 
sheeting for incontinence. 

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-01-2012 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 
Dates of Priority Claimed: 

22-12-2011 
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[310] 優先權申請編號： 
Priority Application No.: 

1466947 (for Class 5) 

[330] 優先權申請的 
國家、地區、地方： 
Country, territory, area 
of 
Priority Applications: 

AUSTRALIA 

   
   

 


